# HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

# WORK OF THE SESSION

43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament—1<sup>st</sup> Session

AUTUMN AND WINTER PERIODS OF SITTINGS 2013

5 February to 21 March 2013

and

14 May to 27 June 2013

DEPARTMENT OF THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES CANBERRA, AUGUST 2013

## ISSN 1031-7171

#### THE PARLIAMENTARY CALENDAR

#### Parliament

A Parliament commences on the first sitting day following a general election and concludes either at dissolution or at the expiration of three years from the first meeting of the House – whichever occurs first.

#### Session

A session commences on the first sitting day following a general election or prorogation and concludes either by prorogation (the formal ending of a session), dissolution or at the expiration of three years from the first meeting of the House.

#### Sitting period

Sitting periods occur within a session. The sittings of the House in each calendar year are divided into three distinct periods: the Autumn sittings, from February to April; the Winter (or Budget) sittings, from May to June; and the Spring sittings, from August to December.

#### Sitting

A sitting commences as set down by the standing or sessional orders, or in accordance with a resolution of the House at a previous sitting, and concludes with the adjournment of the same sitting. The same sitting may extend over more than one day.

- adapted from House of Representatives Practice, 6th edition, p. 214

## 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament—1<sup>st</sup> Session

#### Sitting periods in this session:

28 September — 25 November 2010 8 February — 24 March 2011 10 May — 7 July 2011 16 August — 24 November 2011 7 February — 22 March 2012 8 May — 28 June 2012 14 August — 29 November 2012 5 February — 21 March 2013 14 May — 27 June 2013

#### Dates in this report are 2013 unless shown otherwise

#### Available at http://www.aph.gov.au/wots

Any comments or questions regarding this publication should be directed to:

Jessica Butler Chamber Research Office Department of the House of Representatives Parliament House CANBERRA ACT 2600

# CONTENTS

### Page

#### WORK OF THE HOUSE

Statistical summary	1
Business conducted in the House	2
Sittings of the House	3

### LEGISLATION

General statistics	4
Bills passed into law	5
Bills not passed into law—	
Still before House	
Still before Senate	14
Negatived, discharged, laid aside or removed from Notice Paper in House	15
Negatived, discharged or removed from Notice Paper in Senate	15
Second reading amendments moved	16
Bills referred to Federation Chamber	17
Bills referred to House and joint committees	20
Bills declared urgent ('guillotined') or otherwise subjected to limitation of time	22

## 

#### MOTIONS

24
25
25
29
.31
34

### **OTHER BUSINESS**

Statements by Speaker	35
Ministerial statements	35
Matters of public importance discussed	
Parliamentary delegation reports	37

### COMMITTEES

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs	38
Agriculture, Resources, Fisheries and Forestry	38
Appropriations and Administration	39
Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity	39
Broadcasting Legislation	39
Broadcasting of Parliamentary Proceedings	39
Climate Change, Environment and the Arts	40
Constitutional Recognition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples	40
Constitutional Recognition of Local Government	40
Corporations and Financial Services	41

# CONTENTS

### Page

Cyber-Safety	41
DisabilityCare Australia	42
Economics	42
Education and Employment	43
Electoral Matters	43
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade	44
Gambling Reform	44
Health and Ageing	45
House	45
Human Rights	46
Infrastructure and Communications	46
Intelligence and Security	47
Law Enforcement	47
Migration	47
National Broadband Network	48
National Capital and External Territories	48
Parliamentary Library	48
Petitions	49
Privileges and Members' Interests	49
Procedure	50
Public Accounts and Audit	50
Publications	50
Public Works	51
Regional Australia	51
Selection	
Social Policy and Legal Affairs	53
Treaties	53

### **RESPONSES TO COMMITTEE REPORTS**

Schedules of Government responses	54
Government responses to individual reports	54
GOVERNMENT DOCUMENTS	56
MEMBERS' ATTENDANCE	63

# WORK OF THE HOUSE

## STATISTICAL SUMMARY

	Autumn sittings 2013	Winter sittings 2013	Both sittings 2013
House			
Sitting weeks	4	5	9
Sitting days	14	19	33
Hours of sittings <sup>*</sup>	ł	I	
Including suspensions of sittings <sup>†</sup>	138	192	330
Excluding suspensions of sittings	138	190	328
Federation Chamber			
Meetings	13	17	30
Hours of meetings <sup>*</sup>	ł	I	
Including suspensions <sup>#</sup>	82	136	218
Excluding suspensions	64	94	158
Private Members' business			
Private Members' motions moved and debated	16	26	42
90 second statements by private Members	102	110	212
3 minute constituency statements in Federation Chamber	120	140	260
Other opportunities for private Members (days occurring)			
Adjournment motion debated in House	13	16	29
Adjournment motion debated in Federation Chamber	3	2	5
Grievance debate called on and debated	2	4	6
Matter of public importance discussed	11	14	25
Closures and divisions			
Closure of Member agreed to	0	0	0
Closure of question agreed to	0	3	3
Divisions	14	66	80
Parliamentary committees			
Reports presented^	45	76	121
Petitions			
Petitions presented	19	60	79
Signatures to petitions	126,500	77,072	203,572
Ministerial responses presented	18	28	46
Questions			
Questions in writing (placed on Notice Paper)	157	44	201
Oral questions (without notice)~	214	326	540
Average number of oral questions asked per question time~	15.3	17.2	16.4

\* Adjusted to the nearest hour.

- For example: suspensions or divisions and other proceedings in House.
- <sup>^</sup> Includes advisory reports on bills.
- <sup>~</sup> Does not include supplementary questions.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>†</sup> For example: suspensions overnight during extended sittings.

### **HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES AUTUMN AND WINTER 2013** MPI Government Questions 6% business 7% 51% **Business** of the House 13% Other opportunities for private Members 7% Private Members' business 16%

**BUSINESS CONDUCTED IN THE** 

## standing orders) and ministerial statements.

Includes time spent in the Federation Chamber.

**Private Members' business** includes legislation and motions (including motions to suspend standing orders) sponsored by private Members and statements by Members.

Government business includes government sponsored legislation and motions (including motions to suspend

Other opportunities for private Members includes adjournment and grievance debates.

**Business of the House** includes time spent on petitions, giving notices, presentation of papers (excluding motions to take note), privilege matters, personal explanations, dissent motions, announcements of ministerial arrangements, motions to appoint committees (unless moved by private Members), statements and debate on committee reports, motions for addresses, motions of condolence, leave of absence and special adjournment.

## SITTINGS OF THE HOUSE — 2013

JANUARY						
М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S
	1	2	3	4	5	6
7	8	9	10	11	12	13
14	15	16	17	18	19	20
21	22	23	24	25	26	27
28	29	30	31			

FEBRUARY						
М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S
				1	2	3
4	5	6	7	8	9	10
11	12	13	14	15	16	17
18	19	20	21	22	23	24
25	26	27	28			

APRIL						
М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S
1	2	3	4	5	6	7
8	9	10	11	12	13	14
15	16	17	18	19	20	21
22	23	24	25	26	27	28
29	30					

JULY							
М	т	W	т	F	S	S	
1	2	3	4	5	6	7	
8	9	10	11	12	13	14	
15	16	17	18	19	20	21	
22	23	24	25	26	27	28	
29	30	31					

		1	2	3	4	5
6	7	8	9	10	11	12
13	14	15	16	17	18	19
20	21	22	23	24	25	26
27	28	29	30	31		
_						

MAY

TWTFSS

Μ

AUGUST								
М	т	W	т	F	S	S		
			1	2	3	4		
5	6	7	8	9	10	11		
12	13	14	15	16	17	18		
19	20	21	22	23	24	25		
26	27	28	29	30	31			

17	18	19	20	21	22	23
24	25	26	27	28	29	30
	S	SEP	ΓEM	BEF	R	
М	Т	W	Т	F	S	S
30	-			_	-	1
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
9	10	11	12	13	14	15
16	17	18	19	20	21	22

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

	OCTOBER								
М	т	W	т	F	S	S			
	1	2	3	4	5	6			
7	8	9	10	11	12	13			
14	15	16	17	18	19	20			
21	22	23	24	25	26	27			
28	29	30	31						

NOVEMBER								
Μ	т	W	т	F	S	S		
				1	2	3		
4	5	6	7	8	9	10		
11	12	13	14	15	16	17		
18	19	20	21	22	23	24		
25	26	27	28	29	30			

		DEC	EM	BER		
М	т	W	т	F	S	S
30	31					1
2	3	4	5	6	7	8
9	10	11	12	13	14	15
16	17	18	19	20	21	22
23	24	25	26	27	28	29

*Note:* The 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament was prorogued and the House of Representatives dissolved on 5 August 2013 for a general election to be held on 7 September 2013.

**12 13 14** 15 16 17

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

22 23 24

S

2

9

16

Page 3

		J	UNI		
М	т	W	т	F	S
					1
3	4	5	6	7	8
10	11	12	13	14	15
17	18	19	20	21	22
24	25	26	27	28	29

19 20 21

ΜТ

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11

18

# LEGISLATION

## **GENERAL STATISTICS**

	Autumn	Winter	Both
	sittings 2013	sittings 2013	Sittings 2013
Carried over from previous sittings	60	<u>2013</u> 96	2015
Carried over from previous sittings	00	90	
Initiated in House of Representatives—			
Government bills	64	68	132
Private Members' bills	10	10	20
Received from Senate—			
Government bills	0	3	3
Private Senators' bills	1	0	1
Total introduced	75	81	156
Passed both Houses and assented to	33	101	134
Not passed into law—			
Still before House	80	42	*
Still before Senate	16	25	*
Negatived, discharged, laid aside or removed from Notice Paper in House	6	8	14
Negatived, discharged or removed from Notice Paper in Senate	0	0	0
Second reading amendments moved	3	2	5
Bills referred to—			
Federation Chamber	20	57	77
House/Joint committee by House/Senate	23	9	32
House/Joint committee by Minister	0	0	0
Bills adopted by committees for inquiry	0	0	0
Bills initiated in House and amended in—	•		0
House	5	17	22
Senate	2	3	5
Bills initiated in Senate and amended by House	0	0	0
Bills with amendments requested by Senate and made by House	0	0	0
Bills declared urgent ('guillotined') or otherwise subjected to limitation of time	0	0	0
Number of pages in bills (as introduced in House)	1,778	1,670	3,448

<sup>\*</sup> These figures cannot be totalled because bills from one sitting may also be included in the figure for the following sitting.

## **BILLS PASSED INTO LAW**

Bills passed both Houses and assented to	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples Recognition 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples Recognition 2013)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	27 Mar	18
Aboriginal Land Rights and Other Legislation Amendment 2013 <sup>1</sup>	21 Mar	28 Jun	93
Aged Care (Bond Security) Amendment 2013	13 Mar	28 Jun	77
Aged Care (Bond Security) Levy Amendment 2013	13 Mar	28 Jun	80
Aged Care (Living Longer Living Better) 2013 <sup>2</sup>	13 Mar	28 Jun	76
Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Legislation Amendment 2013 <sup>3</sup> ( <i>Previous citation</i> : Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Legislation Amendment 2012)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	29 Jun	125
Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Legislation Amendment (No. 1) 2012 ( <i>Act Citation</i> : Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry Legislation Amendment (No. 1) 2013)	21 Mar <sup>Ⅱ</sup>	27 Mar	17
Appropriation (No. 1) 2013-2014	14 May	29 Jun	107
Appropriation (No. 2) 2013-2014	14 May	29 Jun	108
Appropriation (No. 3) 2012-2013	7 Feb	28 Mar	21
Appropriation (No. 4) 2012-2013	7 Feb	28 Mar	22
Appropriation (Parliamentary Departments) (No. 1) 2013-2014	14 May	29 Jun	109
Asbestos Safety and Eradication Agency 2013 <sup>4</sup>	20 Mar	21 Jun	58
Australia Council 2013 <sup>5</sup>	20 Mar	27 Jun	71
Australia Council (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) 2013	20 Mar	27 Jun	72
Australian Aged Care Quality Agency 2013	13 Mar	28 Jun	79
Australian Aged Care Quality Agency (Transitional Provisions) 2013	13 Mar	28 Jun	78
Australian Capital Territory (Self-Government) Amendment 2013	13 Feb	30 Mar	28
Australian Citizenship Amendment (Special Residence Requirements) 2013	30 May	21 Jun	57
Australian Education 2013 <sup>6</sup> ( <i>Previous citation</i> : Australian Education 2012)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	27 Jun	67
Australian Education (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) 2013	5 Jun	27 Jun	68
Australian Jobs 2013	15 May	27 Jun	69
Australian Sports Anti-Doping Authority Amendment 2013 (Senate bill)	27 Jun	29 Jun	126

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> Amended in House (29 May).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>2</sup> House agreed to Senate amendments (26 Jun).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>3</sup> Amended in House (15 May).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>4</sup> Amended in House (*3 Jun*).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>5</sup> Amended in House (*l* 6 *May*).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>6</sup> Amended in House (15 Jun).

Bills passed both Houses and assented to (continued)	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
Aviation Transport Security Amendment (Inbound Cargo Security Enhancement) 2013	21 Mar	28 May	50
Banking Amendment (Unclaimed Money) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	90
Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (Convergence Review and Other Measures) 2013	14 Mar	30 Mar	29
Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (Digital Dividend) 2013 <sup>7</sup>	13 Feb	28 May	51
Charities 2013	29 May	29 Jun	100
Charities (Consequential Amendments and Transitional Provisions) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	96
Competition and Consumer Amendment 2013	29 May	29 Jun	104
Completion of Kakadu National Park (Koongarra Project Area Repeal) 2013	6 Feb	30 Mar	31
Constitution Alteration (Local Government) 2013 <sup>8</sup>	29 May		
Corporations and Financial Sector Legislation Amendment 2013	20 Mar	21 Jun	59
Court Security 2013	20 Mar	1 Jul	128
Court Security (Consequential Amendments) 2013	20 Mar	1 Jul	129
Courts and Tribunals Legislation Amendment (Administration) 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Courts and Tribunals Legislation Amendment (Administration) 2013)	31 $\operatorname{Oct}^{\mathbb{II}}$	12 Mar	7
Crimes Legislation Amendment (Law Enforcement Integrity, Vulnerable Witness Protection and Other Measures) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	74
Crimes Legislation Amendment (Slavery, Slavery-like Conditions and People Trafficking) 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Crimes Legislation Amendment (Slavery, Slavery-like Conditions and People Trafficking) 2013)	30 May <sup>∏</sup>	7 Mar	6
Customs Amendment (Anti-Dumping Commission) 2013	6 Feb	30 Mar	32
Customs Amendment (Anti-Dumping Measures) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	95
Customs Amendment (Miscellaneous Measures) 2012 (Act citation: Customs Amendment (Miscellaneous Measures) 2013)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	30 Mar	33
Customs and Auscheck Legislation Amendment (Organised Crime and Other Measures) 2013	20 Mar	28 May	52
Customs Tariff Amendment (Incorporation of Proposals) 2013	20 Mar	26 Jun	65
Customs Tariff (Anti-Dumping) Amendment 2013	29 May	28 Jun	94
DisabilityCare Australia Fund 2013	15 May	28 May	37
DisabilityCare Australia Fund (Consequential Amendments) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	86
Early Years Quality Fund Special Account 2013	30 May	29 Jun	110

Π

<sup>7</sup> Amended in House (18 Mar).

<sup>8</sup> The bill has been passed by an absolute majority of each House of the Parliament - see section 128 of the Constitution. 2012.

Bills passed both Houses and assented to (continued)	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
Electoral and Referendum Amendment (Improving Electoral Administration) 2013 <sup>9</sup> ( <i>Previous citation</i> : Electoral and Referendum Amendment (Improving Electoral Administration) 2012)	29 Nov <sup>II</sup>	28 Mar	26
Electoral and Referendum Amendment (Improving Electoral Procedure) 2012 <sup>10</sup> ( <i>Act citation</i> : Electoral and Referendum Amendment (Improving Electoral Procedure) 2013)	$27 \text{ Jun}^{II}$	27 Mar	19
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment 2013 <sup>11</sup>	13 Mar	21 Jun	60
Export Finance and Insurance Corporation Amendment (Finance) 2013	13 Feb	30 Mar	30
Fair Work Amendment 2013 <sup>12</sup>	21 Mar	28 Jun	73
Family Assistance and Other Legislation Amendment 2013 <sup>13</sup>	13 Feb	27 Jun	70
Family Trust Distribution Tax (Primary Liability) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	38
Federal Circuit Court of Australia (Consequential Amendments) 2013 <sup>14</sup> ( <i>Previous citation</i> : Federal Circuit Court of Australia (Consequential Amendments) 2012)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	14 Mar	13
Financial Framework Legislation Amendment (No. 2) 2013	13 Mar	28 May	53
Financial Framework Legislation Amendment (No. 4) 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Financial Framework Legislation Amendment (No. 1) 2013)	29 Nov $^{II}$	14 Mar	8
Fisheries Legislation Amendment (No. 1) 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Fisheries Legislation Amendment (No. 1) 2013)	27 Jun $^{II}$	28 Mar	27
Foreign Affairs Portfolio Miscellaneous Measures 2013	13 Mar	28 Mar	54
Fringe Benefits Tax Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	39
Health and Other Legislation Amendment 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Health and Other Legislation Amendment 2013)	19 Sep <sup><math>II</math></sup>	29 Jun	111
Higher Education Support Amendment (Asian Century) 2013	14 Feb	29 Jun	112
Higher Education Support Amendment (Further Streamlining and Other Measures) 2013	14 Feb	28 Mar	23
Income Tax (First Home Saver Accounts Misuse Tax) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	40
Income Tax Rates Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	41
Income Tax (TFN Withholding Tax (ESS)) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	42
Indigenous Education (Targeted Assistance) Amendment 2013	20 Mar	27 Jun	66
Insurance Contracts Amendment 2013	14 Mar	28 Jun	75

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>9</sup> Amended in House (*13 Mar*).

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>10</sup> Amended in House (23 Aug 2012).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>11</sup> Amended in House (21 Mar).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>12</sup> Amended in House (6 Jun).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>13</sup> Amended in House (0 *Jul*).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>14</sup> Amended in House (6 Feb).

Bills passed both Houses and assented to (continued)	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
International Interests in Mobile Equipment (Cape Town Convention) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	91
International Interests in Mobile Equipment (Cape Town Convention) (Consequential Amendments) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	92
International Monetary Agreements Amendment 2013	14 Mar	28 Jun	83
International Organisations (Privileges and Immunities) Amendment 2013 (Senate bill)	25 Jun	1 Jul	127
International Tax Agreements Amendment 2012 (Act citation: International Tax Agreements Amendment 2013)	$29 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	27 Mar	14
Low Aromatic Fuel 2012 ( <i>Private Senator's bill</i> ) ( <i>Act citation</i> : Low Aromatic Fuel 2013)	6 Feb	14 Feb	1
Marine Safety (Domestic Commercial Vessel) National Law Amendment 2013	6 Feb	14 Mar	9
Maritime Powers 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Maritime Powers 2013)	$30 \text{ May}^{II}$	27 Mar	15
Maritime Powers (Consequential Amendments) 2012 (Act citation: Maritime Powers (Consequential Amendments) 2013)	$30 \text{ May}^{II}$	27 Mar	16
Medicare Levy Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	43
Migration Amendment (Offshore Resources Activity) 2013	30 May	29 Jun	117
Migration Amendment (Reform of Employer Sanctions) 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Migration Amendment (Reform of Employer Sanctions) 2013)	19 Sep <sup>Ⅱ</sup>	14 Mar	10
Migration Amendment (Temporary Sponsored Visas) 2013 <sup>15</sup>	6 Jun	29 Jun	122
Migration Amendment (Unauthorised Maritime Arrivals and Other Measures) 2012 <sup>16</sup> ( <i>Act citation</i> : Migration Amendment (Unauthorised Maritime Arrivals and Other Measures) 2013)	31 Oct <sup>Ⅱ</sup>	20 May	35
Military Justice (Interim Measures) Amendment 2013	21 Mar	1 Jul	130
National Disability Insurance Scheme 2013 <sup>17</sup> ( <i>Previous citation:</i> National Disability Insurance Scheme 2012)	$29 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	28 Mar	20
National Disability Insurance Scheme Legislation Amendment 2013	15 May	28 May	44
National Measurement Amendment 2013	20 Mar	1 Jul	131
Not-for-Profit Sector Freedom to Advocate 2013 (Senate bill)	28 May	13 Jun	56
Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage Amendment (Compliance Measures) 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage Amendment (Compliance Measures) 2013)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	14 Mar	11

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>15</sup> Amended in House (26 Jun).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>16</sup> Amended in House (27 Nov 2012); House agreed to Senate amendments (16 May).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>17</sup> Amended in House (14 Mar); House agreed to Senate amendments (21 Mar).

Bills passed both Houses and assented to (continued)	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage Amendment (Compliance Measures No. 2) 2013	20 Mar	28 May	36
Parliamentary Service Amendment 2013 (Senate bill, presented by Speaker) (Previous citation: Parliamentary Service Amendment 2012)	11 Feb	1 Mar	4
Parliamentary Service Amendment (Freedom of Information) 2013	29 May	28 Jun	97
Parliamentary Service Amendment (Parliamentary Budget Officer) 2013 <sup>18</sup>	14 Mar	29 Jun	102
Private Health Insurance Amendment (Lifetime Health Cover Loading and Other Measures) 2012 ( <i>Act citation:</i> Private Health Insurance Amendment (Lifetime Health Cover Loading and Other Measures) 2013)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	29 Jun	105
Private Health Insurance Legislation Amendment (Base Premium) 2013	15 May	29 Jun	106
Protection of Cultural Objects on Loan 2012 ( <i>Act citation</i> : Protection of Cultural Objects on Loan 2013)	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	14 Mar	12
Public Governance, Performance and Accountability 2013 <sup>19</sup>	16 May	29 Jun	123
Public Interest Disclosure 2013 <sup>20</sup>	21 Mar	15 Jul	133
Public Interest Disclosure (Consequential Amendments) 2013	29 May	15 Jul	134
Public Service Amendment 2012 <sup>21</sup> ( <i>Act citation:</i> Public Service Amendment 2013)	$1 \text{ Mar}^{II}$	14 Feb	2
Referendum (Machinery Provisions) Amendment 2013	21 Mar	17 May	34
Royal Commissions Amendment 2013 <sup>22</sup>	13 Feb	28 Mar	24
Sex Discrimination Amendment (Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity and Intersex Status) 2013 <sup>23</sup>	21 Mar	28 Jun	98
Social Security Amendment (Supporting More Australians into Work) 2013	29 May	29 Jun	121
Social Security and Other Legislation Amendment (Income Support Bonus) 2012 ( <i>Act citation:</i> Social Security and Other Legislation Amendment (Income Support Bonus) 2013)	29 Nov $^{II}$	5 Mar	5
Social Security Legislation Amendment (Disaster Recovery Allowance) 2013	20 Mar	26 Jun	62
Statute Law Revision 2013	20 Mar	29 Jun	103
Statute Stocktake (Appropriations) 2013	15 May	1 Jul	132
Sugar Research and Development Services 2013	5 Jun	29 Jun	113

- <sup>19</sup> Amended in House (17 Jun).
- <sup>20</sup> Amended in House (19 Jun).
- <sup>21</sup> Amended in House (20 Aug 2012).
- <sup>22</sup> House agreed to Senate amendments (20 Mar).
- <sup>23</sup> House agreed to Senate amendments (25 Jun).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>18</sup> Amended in House (28 May).

π 2012.

Bills passed both Houses and assented to (continued)	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
Sugar Research and Development Services (Consequential Amendments and Transitional Provisions) 2013 <sup>24</sup>	5 Jun	29 Jun	115
Sugar Research and Development Services (Consequential Amendments—Excise) 2013	18 Jun	29 Jun	114
Superannuation (Excess Concessional Contributions Charge) 2013	19 Jun	29 Jun	116
Superannuation (Excess Concessional Contributions Tax) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	47
Superannuation (Excess Non-concessional Contributions Tax) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	46
Superannuation (Excess Untaxed Roll-over Amounts Tax) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	45
Superannuation Laws Amendment (MySuper Capital Gains Tax Relief and Other Measures) 2013 <sup>25</sup>	29 May	28 Jun	89
Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Reform of Self Managed Superannuation Funds Supervisory Levy Arrangements) 2013	13 Feb	28 May	55
Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Service Providers and Other Governance Measures) 2013 <sup>26</sup> ( <i>Previous citation:</i> Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Service Providers and Other Governance Measures) 2012)	29 Nov <sup><math>II</math></sup>	26 Jun	61
Superannuation (Sustaining the Superannuation Contribution Concession) Imposition 2013	15 May	28 Jun	87
Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) 2013 <sup>27</sup>	13 Feb	28 Jun	88
Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) 2013	20 Mar	28 Jun	85
Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (Increased Concessional Contributions Cap and Other Measures) 2013	15 May	28 Jun	82
Taxation (Trustee Beneficiary Non-disclosure Tax) (No. 1) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	48
Taxation (Trustee Beneficiary Non-disclosure Tax) (No. 2) Amendment (DisabilityCare Australia) 2013	15 May	28 May	49
Tax Laws Amendment (2012 Measures No. 6) 2012 ( <i>Act citation:</i> Tax Laws Amendment (2012 Measures No. 6) 2013)	29 Nov <sup><math>II</math></sup>	28 Jun	84
Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) 2013	15 May	29 Jun	119
Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) 2013 <sup>28</sup>	29 May	29 Jun	124
Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 3) 2013	20 Jun	29 Jun	120
Tax Laws Amendment (Countering Tax Avoidance and Multinational Profit Shifting) 2013	13 Feb	29 Jun	101

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>24</sup> Amended in House (*19 Jun*).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>25</sup> Amended in House (20 Jun).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>26</sup> Amended in House (15 May).

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>27</sup> Amended in House (29 May).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>28</sup> Amended in House (6 Jun).

Bills passed both Houses and assented to (continued)	Second reading moved	Date of assent	Act No. of 2013
Tax Laws Amendment (Fairer Taxation of Excess Concessional Contributions) 2013	19 Jun	29 Jun	118
Tax Laws Amendment (Medicare Levy) 2013	15 May	28 Jun	81
Television Licence Fees Amendment 2013	14 Mar	28 Mar	25
Veterans' Affairs Legislation Amendment (Military Compensation Review and Other Measures) 2013	20 Mar	28 Jun	99
Water Amendment (Water for the Environment Special Account) 2012 <sup>29</sup> ( <i>Act citation:</i> Water Amendment (Water for the Environment Special Account) 2013)	31 $\operatorname{Oct}^{II}$	15 Feb	3
Water Efficiency Labelling and Standards Amendment (Registration Fees) 2013	13 Mar	26 Jun	64
Water Efficiency Labelling and Standards (Registration Fees) 2013	13 Mar	26 Jun	63

Bills passed both Houses and assented to — Total: 134<sup>c</sup>

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>29</sup> Amended in House (28 Nov 2012).

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>п</sup> 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>c</sup> Does not include the Constitution Alteration (Local Government) 2013.

# **BILLS NOT PASSED INTO LAW**

## Does not include bills introduced in Senate but not transmitted to House

Bills still before House	First reading	Second reading moved
African Development Bank 2013	30 May	30 May
Australian Ownership 2013 (Private Member's bill)	3 Jun	
Aviation Laws Amendment (Australian Ownership and Operation) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	11 Feb	
Broadcasting Services Amendment (Advertising for Sports Betting) 2013 [No. 2] ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	3 Jun	
Competition and Consumer Amendment (Strengthening Rules About Misuse of Market Power) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	17 Jun	24 Jun
Customs Amendment (Prohibition of Certain Coal Exports) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	18 Mar	
Dairy Industry (Drinking Milk) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	11 Feb	
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment (Making Marine Parks Accountable) 2012 [No. 2] ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	17 Sep <sup>II</sup>	$26 \text{ Nov}^{II}$
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment (Moratorium on Aquifer Drilling Connected with Coal Seam Gas Extraction) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	11 Feb	
Fair Indexation of Military Superannuation Entitlements 2012 (Private Member's bill)	29 $Oct^{II}$	
Fair Work Amendment (Arbitration) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	11 Feb	
Foreign Acquisitions and Takeovers Amendment (Cubbie Station) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	$26 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	
Imported Food Warning Labels 2013 (Private Member's bill)	27 May	
Income Tax Rates Amendment (Unlawful Payments from Regulated Superannuation Funds) 2012	29 Nov <sup><math>II</math></sup>	29 Nov <sup><math>II</math></sup>
Infrastructure (Priority Funding) Amendment 2013 (Private Member's bill)	27 May	24 Jun
Insurance Contracts Amendment (Unfair Terms) 2013	26 Jun	26 Jun
Live Animal Export Restriction and Prohibition 2013 (Private Member's bill)	27 May	
Malabar Headland Protection 2012	9 May <sup><math>II</math></sup>	9 May <sup>Ⅱ</sup>
Marine Engineers Qualifications 2013 (Private Member's bill)	18 Mar	27 May
Marriage Equality Amendment 2012 (Private Member's bill)	13 Feb <sup>II</sup>	18 Jun <sup><math>II</math></sup>
Migration Amendment (Reinstatement of Temporary Protection Visas) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	11 Feb	18 Mar
Military Court of Australia 2012	21 Jun $^{II}$	21 Jun <sup><math>II</math></sup>
Military Court of Australia (Transitional Provisions and Consequential Amendments) 2012	21 Jun $^{II}$	21 Jun <sup><math>II</math></sup>

Bills still before House (continued)	First reading	Second reading moved
Minerals Resource Rent Tax Amendment (Protecting Revenue) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	11 Feb	
National Electricity 2012 (Private Member's bill)	29 $Oct^{II}$	27 May
National Health Reform Amendment (Definitions) 2013	15 May	15 May
Native Title Amendment 2012	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$
Paid Parental Leave and Other Legislation Amendment (Consolidation) 2011	3 Nov <sup>‡</sup>	3 Nov <sup>‡</sup>
Pay As You Go Withholding Non-compliance Tax 2011	13 Oct <sup>‡</sup>	13 Oct <sup>‡</sup>
Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	29 $Oct^{II}$	
Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) (Consequential Amendments) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	29 $\operatorname{Oct}^{II}$	
Reducing Supermarket Dominance 2013 (Private Member's bill)	17 Jun	
Renewable Fuel 2013 (Private Member's bill)	24 Jun	
Reserve Bank Amendment (Australian Reconstruction and Development Board) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	17 Jun	
Student Identifiers 2013	20 Mar	20 Mar
Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Reducing Illegal Early Release and Other Measures) 2012	29 Nov <sup><math>II</math></sup>	29 Nov <sup><math>II</math></sup>
Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 4) 2013	26 Jun	26 Jun
Tax Laws Amendment (Disclosure of MRRT Information) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	18 Mar	27 May
Tax Laws Amendment (Special Conditions for Not-for-profit Concessions) 2012	$23 \text{ Aug}^{II}$	$23 \text{ Aug}^{II}$
Telecommunications Legislation Amendment (Consumer Protection) 2013	21 Mar	21 Mar
Veterans' Entitlements Amendment (Claims for Travel Expenses) 2010 (Formal bill)	$28 \text{ Sep}^{\tau}$	
Voice for Animals (Independent Office of Animal Welfare) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	27 May	3 Jun <sup>FC</sup>

## Bills still before House — Total: 42

Π 2012.

<sup>‡</sup> 2011.

τ

 $<sup>{}^{\</sup>tau}_{FC}$  2010. FC Moved in Federation Chamber.

Bills still before Senate	Second reading moved	Third reading
Australian Capital Territory Water Management Legislation Amendment 2013	30 May	17 Jun
Classification (Publications, Films and Computer Games) Amendment (Online Games) 2011	12 Oct <sup>‡</sup>	2 Nov <sup>‡</sup>
Commonwealth Electoral Amendment (Political Donations and Other Measures) 2010	$20 \text{ Oct}^{\tau}$	17 Nov <sup>τ</sup>
Corporations Amendment (Simple Corporate Bonds and Other Measures) 2013	20 Mar	28 May
Crimes Legislation Amendment (Organised Crime and Other Measures) 2012	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	5 Feb
Defence Legislation Amendment (Woomera Prohibited Area) 2013	30 May	6 Jun
Export Finance and Insurance Corporation Amendment (New Mandate and Other Measures) 2013	20 Mar	16 May
Export Market Development Grants Amendment 2013	13 Feb	14 Mar
Grape and Wine Legislation Amendment (Australian Grape and Wine Authority) 2013	24 Jun	25 Jun
Homelessness 2013	5 Jun	24 Jun
Homelessness (Consequential Amendments) 2013	5 Jun	24 Jun
Intellectual Property Laws Amendment 2013	30 May	25 Jun
International Fund for Agricultural Development Amendment 2012	13 Sep <sup>II</sup>	28 May
Marriage Amendment (Celebrant Administration and Fees) 2013	20 Mar	18 Jun
Marriage (Celebrant Registration Charge) 2013	20 Mar	18 Jun
Primary Industries (Customs) Charges Amendment 2013	19 Jun	26 Jun
Primary Industries (Customs) Charges Amendment (Australian Grape and Wine Authority) 2013	24 Jun	25 Jun
Primary Industries (Excise) Levies Amendment 2013	19 Jun	26 Jun
Primary Industries (Excise) Levies Amendment (Australian Grape and Wine Authority) 2013	24 Jun	25 Jun
Privacy Amendment (Privacy Alerts) 2013	29 May	6 Jun
Regulatory Powers (Standard Provisions) 2013 <sup>30</sup> ( <i>Previous citation:</i> Regulatory Powers (Standard Provisions) 2012)	$10 \operatorname{Oct}^{\mathbb{I}}$	18 Jun
Rural Research and Development Legislation Amendment 2013	19 Jun	26 Jun
Social Security Legislation Amendment (Public Housing Tenants' Support) 2013	29 May	17 Jun
Therapeutic Goods Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) 2013	20 Mar	18 Jun
Veterans' Affairs Legislation Amendment 2012	$27 \text{ Jun}^{II}$	$22 \text{ Aug}^{II}$

## Bills still before Senate — Total: 25

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>‡</sup> 2011.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>τ</sup> 2010.

<sup>&</sup>lt;u>п</u> 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>30</sup> Amended in House (18 Jun).

Bills negatived, discharged, laid aside or removed from Notice Paper in House	First reading moved	Second reading negatived	Discharged or removed
Australian Citizenship Amendment (Defence Service Requirement) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	21 May <sup>II</sup>		12 Feb
Banking Amendment (Banking Code of Conduct) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	10 Sep <sup>II</sup>		18 Jun
Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (News Media Diversity) 2013	14 Mar		21 Mar
Competition and Consumer Amendment (Australian Food Labelling) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	17 Sep <sup>II</sup>		25 Jun
Fair Work Amendment (Better Work/Life Balance) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	$13 \text{ Feb}^{II}$	30 May	
Fair Work Amendment (Tackling Job Insecurity) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> ) <sup>31</sup>	$26 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	20 Jun	
Fair Work (Job Security and Fairer Bargaining) Amendment 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	27 Feb <sup><math>II</math></sup>		25 Jun
Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Amendment (Towards Transparency) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	11 Feb	16 May	
Livestock Export (Animal Welfare Conditions) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	10 Sep <sup>11</sup>		18 Jun
National Integrity Commissioner 2012 (Private Member's bill)	28 May <sup>Ⅲ</sup>		12 Feb
News Media (Self-regulation) 2013	14 Mar		21 Mar
News Media (Self-regulation) (Consequential Amendments) 2013	14 Mar		21 Mar
Protecting Local Jobs (Regulating Enterprise Migration Agreements) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	18 Jun <sup><math>II</math></sup>	16 May	
Public Interest Media Advocate 2013	14 Mar		21 Mar

## Bills negatived, discharged, laid aside or removed from Notice Paper in House — Total: 14

## There were no House bills negatived, discharged, laid aside or removed from the Notice Paper in the Senate

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>31</sup> Did not proceed under Standing Order 116(a) (*18 Mar*); restored to Notice Paper (*20 Mar*).

Second reading amendments moved	Moved	Mover
Aged Care (Living Longer Living Better) 2013	14 May	Mr Dutton
Australian Education 2012	12 Feb	Mr Pyne
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment 2013 <sup>32</sup>	21 Mar	Mr Oakeshott
Export Market Development Grants Amendment 2013	12 Mar	Ms J. I. Bishop
Migration Amendment (Temporary Sponsored Visas) 2013	19 Jun	Mr Morrison

## Second reading amendments moved — Total: 5

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>32</sup> Mr Oakeshott withdrew the amendment under Standing Order 121(d).

Bills referred to Federation Chamber	Referred	Returned
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples Recognition 2012 <sup>RH</sup>	6 Feb	12 Feb
Aboriginal Land Rights and Other Legislation Amendment 2013 <sup>AFC</sup>	14 May	29 May
Appropriation (No. 1) 2013-2014 <sup>WA</sup>	27 May	6 Jun
Appropriation (No. 2) 2013-2014 <sup>WA</sup>	27 May	6 Jun
Appropriation (No. 3) 2012-2013 <sup>WA</sup>	11 Feb	14 Feb
Appropriation (No. 4) 2012-2013 <sup>WA</sup>	11 Feb	14 Feb
Appropriation (Parliamentary Departments) (No. 1) 2013-2014 <sup>WA</sup>	27 May	6 Jun
Asbestos Safety and Eradication Agency 2013 <sup>AFC</sup>	30 May	30 May
Australian Capital Territory (Self-Government) Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	12 Mar	12 Mar
Australian Capital Territory Water Management Legislation Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	17 Jun	17 Jun
Australian Citizenship Amendment (Special Residence Requirements) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	5 Jun
Aviation Transport Security Amendment (Inbound Cargo Security Enhancement) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Competition and Consumer Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	6 Jun
Competition and Consumer Amendment (Strengthening Rules About Misuse of Market Power) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	19 Jun	
Corporations and Financial Sector Legislation Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	28 May	28 May
Courts and Tribunals Legislation Amendment (Administration) 2012 <sup>WA</sup>	11 Feb	11 Feb
Court Security 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Court Security (Consequential Amendments) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Crimes Legislation Amendment (Law Enforcement Integrity, Vulnerable Witness Protection and Other Measures) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	17 Jun	17 Jun
Customs Amendment (Anti-Dumping Measures) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	17 Jun
Customs Tariff Amendment (Incorporation of Proposals) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Customs Tariff (Anti-Dumping) Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	17 Jun
Defence Legislation Amendment (Woomera Prohibited Area) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	6 Jun	6 Jun
DisabilityCare Australia Fund (Consequential Amendments) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	5 Jun
Export Finance and Insurance Corporation Amendment (Finance) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	13 Mar	13 Mar
Export Finance and Insurance Corporation Amendment (New Mandate and Other Measures) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	16 May	16 May
Fair Work Amendment (Tackling Job Insecurity) 2012 (Private Member's bill) <sup>33</sup>	18 Mar	
Fair Work (Job Security and Fairer Bargaining) Amendment 2012 (Private Member's bill)	17 Sep <sup>II</sup>	
Federal Circuit Court of Australia (Consequential Amendments) 2012 <sup>AFC</sup>	5 Feb	6 Feb
Financial Framework Legislation Amendment (No. 2) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Mar	20 Mar
Financial Framework Legislation Amendment (No. 4) 2012 <sup>WA</sup>	5 Feb	6 Feb

 <sup>&</sup>lt;sup>RH</sup> Returned to House for further consideration.
 <sup>AFC</sup> Amended in Federation Chamber.
 <sup>WA</sup> Without amendment.
 <sup>33</sup> Did not proceed under Standing Order 116(a) (*18 Mar*); restored to Notice Paper (*20 Mar*).
 <sup>II</sup> 2012.

Bills referred to Federation Chamber (continued)	Referred	Returned
Foreign Affairs Portfolio Miscellaneous Measures 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Mar	19 Mar
Grape and Wine Legislation Amendment (Australian Grape and Wine Authority) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	25 Jun	25 Jun
Higher Education Support Amendment (Further Streamlining and Other Measures) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	12 Mar	12 Mar
Homelessness 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Jun	24 Jun
Homelessness (Consequential Amendments) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Jun	24 Jun
Insurance Contracts Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Mar	19 Mar
International Interests in Mobile Equipment (Cape Town Convention) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	5 Jun
International Interests in Mobile Equipment (Cape Town Convention) (Consequential Amendments) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	5 Jun
International Monetary Agreements Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	29 May	29 May
International Organisations (Privileges and Immunities) Amendment 2013 (Senate bill) <sup>WA</sup>	25 Jun	25 Jun
International Tax Agreements Amendment 2012 <sup>WA</sup>	5 Feb	6 Feb
Marine Engineers Qualifications 2013 (Private Member's bill)	30 May	
Marine Safety (Domestic Commercial Vessel) National Law Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	12 Feb	12 Feb
Marriage Amendment (Celebrant Administration and Fees) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	18 Jun	18 Jun
Marriage (Celebrant Registration Charge) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	18 Jun	18 Jun
Marriage Equality Amendment 2012	18 Jun <sup><math>II</math></sup>	
Migration Amendment (Reinstatement of Temporary Protection Visas) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	18 Mar	
Military Justice (Interim Measures) Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	16 May	16 May
National Electricity 2012 (Private Member's bill)	27 May	
National Measurement Amendment 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Not-for-Profit Sector Freedom to Advocate 2013 (Senate bill) <sup>WA</sup>	28 May	28 May
Offshore Petroleum and Greenhouse Gas Storage Amendment (Compliance Measures No. 2) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Primary Industries (Customs) Charges Amendment (Australian Grape and Wine Authority) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	25 Jun	25 Jun
Primary Industries (Excise) Levies Amendment (Australian Grape and Wine Authority) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	25 Jun	25 Jun
Privacy Amendment (Privacy Alerts) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	4 Jun	6 Jun
Protection of Cultural Objects on Loan 2012 <sup>WA</sup>	5 Feb	6 Feb
Public Interest Disclosure 2013 <sup>AFC</sup>	19 Jun	19 Jun
Public Interest Disclosure (Consequential Amendments) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Jun	19 Jun
Sex Discrimination Amendment (Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity and Intersex Status) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	29 May	30 May
Social Security Amendment (Supporting More Australians into Work) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	6 Jun	6 Jun

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>WA</sup> Without amendment. <sup>II</sup> 2012. <sup>AFC</sup> Amended in Federation Chamber.

Bills referred to Federation Chamber (continued)	Referred	Returned
Social Security Legislation Amendment (Disaster Recovery Allowance) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	15 May	15 May
Statute Law Revision 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	28 May	28 May
Statute Stocktake (Appropriations) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	29 May	29 May
Sugar Research and Development Services 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Jun	19 Jun
Sugar Research and Development Services (Consequential Amendments and Transitional Provisions) 2013 <sup>AFC</sup>	19 Jun	19 Jun
Sugar Research and Development Services (Consequential Amendments—Excise) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Jun	19 Jun
Superannuation (Excess Concessional Contributions Charge) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Jun	20 Jun
Superannuation Laws Amendment (MySuper Capital Gains Tax Relief and Other Measures) 2013 <sup>AFC</sup>	20 Jun	20 Jun
Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Reform of Self Managed Superannuation Funds Supervisory Levy Arrangements) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Mar	21 Mar
Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	28 May	28 May
Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 3) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Jun	20 Jun
Tax Laws Amendment (Fairer Taxation of Excess Concessional Contributions) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	19 Jun	20 Jun
Tax Laws Amendment (Medicare Levy) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	28 May	28 May
Therapeutic Goods Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	18 Jun	18 Jun
Veterans' Affairs Legislation Amendment (Military Compensation Review and Other Measures) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	14 May	15 May
Voice for Animals (Independent Office of Animal Welfare) 2013 (Private Member's bill)	30 May	
Water Efficiency Labelling and Standards Amendment (Registration Fees) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Mar	20 Mar
Water Efficiency Labelling and Standards (Registration Fees) 2013 <sup>WA</sup>	20 Mar	20 Mar

## Bills referred to Federation Chamber — Total: $77^{\alpha}$

## Bills returned from Federation Chamber — Total: 71

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>WA</sup> Without amendment. <sup>AFC</sup> Amended in Federation Chamber.

 $<sup>^{\</sup>alpha}$  Does not include two bills which were referred during 2012 sittings.

Bills referred to House and joint committees <sup>◊</sup>	Referred	Reported
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs— Standing Committee—		
Native Title Amendment 2012	$29 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	20 Mar
Agriculture, Resources, Fisheries and Forestry—Standing Committee—		
Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Legislation Amendment 2012	29 Nov $^{II}$	12 Mar
Broadcasting Legislation—Joint Select Committee—		
Telecommunications Legislation Amendment (Consumer Protection) 2013	21 Mar	17 Jun®
Climate Change, Environment and the Arts—Standing Committee—		
Australia Council 2013	21 Mar	16 May®
Australia Council (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) 2013	21 Mar	16 May <sup>©</sup>
Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Amendment 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar®
Renewable Fuel 2013	26 Jun	
Constitutional Recognition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples—Joint Select Committee—		
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples Recognition 2012 <sup>RA</sup>	$28 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	30 Jan
Corporations and Financial Services—Joint Statutory Committee—		
Corporations Amendment (Simple Corporate Bonds and Other Measures) 2013	21 Mar	15 May
Corporations and Financial Sector Legislation Amendment 2013	21 Mar	15 May
Fair Indexation of Military Superannuation Entitlements 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	31 $\operatorname{Oct}^{\mathbb{I}}$	
Insurance Contracts Amendment (Unfair Terms) 2013 <sup>8</sup>	26 Jun	
Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Reform of Self Managed Superannuation Funds Supervisory Levy Arrangements) 2013	14 Feb	20 Mar
Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Service Providers and Other Governance Measures) 2012	29 Nov $^{II}$	5 Feb
Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) 2013	14 Feb	20 Mar
Economics—Standing Committee—		
Competition and Consumer Amendment (Australian Food Labelling) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	$20~{ m Sep}^{ m II}$	
Minerals Resource Rent Tax Amendment (Protecting Revenue) 2013 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	14 Feb	
Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) 2013	21 Mar	14 May
Tax Laws Amendment (2012 Measures No. 6) 2012	29 Nov $^{II}$	11 Feb
Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) 2013	30 May	3 Jun
Tax Laws Amendment (Countering Tax Avoidance and Multinational Profit Shifting) 2013	14 Feb	12 Mar

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>o</sup> Bills were referred by the House Selection Committee unless marked otherwise.

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>6</sup> Statement discharging requirement to provide a report.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>RA</sup> Bill referred under resolution of appointment.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>S</sup> Bill referred by the House Selection Committee (*26 Jun*) and Senate (*27 Jun*).

Bills referred to House and joint committees <sup>(continued)</sup>	Referred	Reported
Education and Employment—Standing Committee—		
Australian Education 2012	29 Nov $^{II}$	29 May
Australian Education (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) 2013	5 Jun	19 Jun
Early Years Quality Fund Special Account 2013	30 May	19 Jun
Fair Work Amendment 2013	21 Mar	5 Jun
Fair Work Amendment (Tackling Job Insecurity) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	29 Nov $^{II}$	5 Jun
Higher Education Support Amendment (Asian Century) 2013	14 Feb	27 May
Electoral Matters—Joint Standing Committee—		
Electoral and Referendum Amendment (Improving Electoral Administration) 2012	29 Nov $^{II}$	12 Mar
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade —Joint Standing Committee—		
African Development Bank 2013	30 May	
Gambling Reform—Joint Select Committee <sup><math>\oplus</math></sup> —		
Anti-Money Laundering Amendment (Gaming Machine Venues) 2012 ( <i>Private Senator's bill</i> ) <sup>S</sup>	$1 \text{ Nov}^{\Pi}$	24 Jun
Broadcasting Services Amendment (Advertising for Sports Betting) 2013 (Private Senator's bill) <sup>S</sup>	7 Feb	17 Jun
Interactive Gambling Amendment (Virtual Credits) 2013 ( <i>Private Senator's bill</i> ) <sup>S</sup>	16 May	24 Jun
Poker Machine Harm Reduction (\$1 Bets and Other Measures) 2012 ( <i>Private Senator's bill</i> ) <sup>S</sup>	$22 \text{ Mar}^{II}$	24 Jun
Infrastructure and Communications—Standing Committee—		
Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (Convergence Review and Other Measures) 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar <sup>©</sup>
Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (Digital Dividend) 2013	13 Mar	18 Mar
Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (News Media Diversity) 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar <sup>©</sup>
National Electricity 2012 (Private Member's bill)	$1 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	11 Feb®
News Media (Self-regulation) 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar <sup>©</sup>
News Media (Self-regulation) (Consequential Amendments) 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar <sup>©</sup>
Public Interest Media Advocate 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar <sup>©</sup>
Television Licence Fees Amendment 2013	14 Mar	18 Mar®
Public Accounts and Audit—Joint Statutory Committee—		
Public Governance, Performance and Accountability 2013	16 May	4 Jun

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>o</sup> Bills were referred by the House Selection Committee unless marked otherwise.

π 2012.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>⊕</sup> The Gambling Reform Committee is authorised to inquire into any gambling-related legislation that has been tabled in either House, under its resolution of appointment.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>S</sup> Referred by Senate.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>6</sup> Statement discharging requirement to provide a report.

Bills referred to House and joint committees <sup>()</sup> (continued)		Reported
Social Policy and Legal Affairs—Standing Committee—		
Courts and Tribunals Legislation Amendment (Administration) 2012	$1 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	11 Feb
Intellectual Property Laws Amendment 2013	30 May	19 Jun
Public Interest Disclosure 2013	21 Mar	28 May
Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) 2012 (Private Member's bill)	$1 \text{ Nov}^{\Pi}$	28 May
Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) (Consequential Amendments) 2012 ( <i>Private Member's bill</i> )	$1 \text{ Nov}^{\Pi}$	28 May
Sex Discrimination Amendment (Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity and Intersex Status) 2013	21 Mar	27 May

Bills referred to committees — Total:  $32^{\nabla}$ 

Bills reported on by committees — Total:  $31^{\xi}$ 

# There were no bills declared urgent ('guillotined') or otherwise subjected to limitation of time

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>o</sup>Bills were referred by the House Selection Committee unless marked otherwise.

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>п</sup> 2012.

 $<sup>\</sup>nabla$   $\;$  Does not include 16 bills referred during 2012 sittings.

 $<sup>\</sup>xi$  Does not include 11 bills with statement discharging requirement to provide a report.

# TARIFF PROPOSALS

Customs Tariff Proposal	Moved on	Excise Tariff Proposal	Moved on
No. 1 (2013)	14 Feb		

# MOTIONS

## Approval and disallowance motions

Motion for approval—

Health Insurance (Extended Medicare Safety Net) Amendment Determination 2013 (No. 1) made under section 10B of the *Health Insurance Act 1973 (Ms Plibersek, 13 Mar)*; agreed to

Motion for disallowance—

Building Code 2013 made under the Fair Work (Building Industry) Act 2012 (Ms Ley, 28 May); debated and negatived

Coral Sea Commonwealth Marine Reserves Network Management Plan 2014-2024, made under section 370 of the *Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (Mr Cobb, 4 Jun)*; debated and negatived

North Commonwealth Marine Reserves Network Management Plan 2014-2024, made under section 370 of the *Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (Mr Cobb, 4 Jun)*; debated and negatived

North-west Commonwealth Marine Reserves Network Management Plan 2014-2024, made under section 370 of the *Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (Mr Cobb, 4 Jun)*; debated and negatived

South-east Commonwealth Marine Reserves Network Management Plan 2013-2023, made under section 370 of the *Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (Mr Cobb, 4 Jun)*; debated and negatived

South-west Commonwealth Marine Reserves Network Management Plan 2014-2024, made under section 370 of the *Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (Mr Cobb, 4 Jun)*; debated and negatived

Temperate East Commonwealth Marine Reserves Network Management Plan 2014-2024, made under section 370 of the *Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (Mr Cobb, 4 Jun)*; debated and negatived

## **Approvals of work**

Parliamentary Zone-

Proposals for work in the Parliamentary Zone presented to the House on 17 June 2013 (*Ms King, 20 Jun*); agreed to

Public works-

AIR 9000 Phase 8 MH-60R Seahawk Romeo facilities project (Mr Neumann, 16 May); agreed to

Enoggera, Brisbane, Queensland—Redevelopment and construction of housing for Defence at Samford Road (*Mr Neumann, 27 Jun*); agreed to

Fishermans Bend, Victoria—Defence Science and Technology Organisation Human Protection and Performance Division security and facilities upgrade (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

Majura, Australian Capital Territory-New forensic facility (Mr Gray, 21 Mar); agreed to

Manus Island, Papua New Guinea—Infrastructure and upgrade works to establish a Regional Processing Centre (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

Melbourne, Victoria—Fit-out of new leased premises for Australian Securities and Investments Commission at 120 Collins Street (*Mr Neumann, 27 Jun*); agreed to

Mickleham, Victoria—Construction of a new post-entry quarantine facility (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

Mitchell, Australian Capital Territory—New National Archives preservation facility for the National Archives of Australia (*Mr Gray, 21 Mar*); agreed to

Southbank, Victoria—Australian Broadcasting Corporation Melbourne accommodation project (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

Sydney, New South Wales—Air Warfare Destroyer Ship sustainment facilities at Garden Island, Randwick Barracks and HMAS Watson (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

Sydney, New South Wales—Landing Helicopter Dock Ship sustainment facilities at Garden Island and Randwick Barracks (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

The Australian Nuclear Science and Technology Organisation nuclear medicine project (*Mr Gray, 21 Mar*); agreed to

The Australian War Memorial redevelopment of the First World War galleries (Mr Gray, 21 Mar); agreed to

Uruzgan Province, Afghanistan—Multi National Base Tarin Kot Remediation Project (*Mr Neumann, 16 May*); agreed to

Warner, Brisbane, Queensland—Development and construction of housing for Defence (*Mr Neumann, 27 Jun*); agreed to

## There were no Censure/Want of confidence motions

Committees—motions moved	
Appointment and discharge of members—	
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs-Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); agree	ed to
Appropriations and Administration-Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 13 Feb); agreed to	
Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity—Joint Statutory Committee— (Mr Butler, 6 Feb); agreed to	
Broadcasting Legislation—Joint Select Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 Mar); agreed to	
Climate Change, Environment and the Arts—Standing Committee—	
(Mr Albanese, 13 Feb); agreed to	
(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	
Cyber Safety—Joint Select Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	
DisabilityCare—Joint Select Committee—	
(Mr Albanese, 19 Jun); agreed to	
(Mr Albanese, 19 Jun); agreed to	
Economics—Standing Committee—	
(Mr Albanese, 14 Feb); agreed to	
(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	
Education and Employment—Standing Committee—	
(Mr Albanese, 13 Feb); agreed to	
(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	
(Mr S. F. Smith, 6 Jun); agreed to	
Electoral Matters-Joint Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade—Joint Standing Committee—	
(Mr Shorten, 5 Feb); agreed to	
(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	
Gambling Reform—Joint Select Committee (Mr Albanese, 13 Feb); agreed to	
Human Rights—Joint Statutory Committee—	
(Mr Butler, 6 Feb); agreed to	
(Mr Albanese, 13 Feb); agreed to	
Infrastructure and Communications—Standing Committee (Mr Clare, 14 Mar); agreed to	
Intelligence and Security—Joint Statutory Committee (Mr Albanese, 17 Jun); agreed to	
Law Enforcement—Joint Statutory (Mr Albanese, 15 May); agreed to	
National Capital and External Territories—Joint Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); ag	reed to
Privileges and Members' Interests-Standing Committee (Mr Shorten, 5 Feb); agreed to	
Procedure—Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to	

	ommittees—motions moved (continued)
٩p	pointment and discharge of members (cont.)—
	Public Accounts and Audit-Joint Statutory Committee-
	(Mr Butler, 6 Feb); agreed to
	(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to
	Publications—Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to
	Regional Australia—Standing Committee (Mr Butler, 6 Feb); agreed to
	Selection—Standing Committee (Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to
	Social Policy and Legal Affairs—Standing Committee—
	(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to
	(Mr S. F. Smith, 6 Jun); agreed to
	Treaties—Joint Standing Committee—
	(Mr Butler, 6 Feb); agreed to
	(Mr Albanese, 14 Mar); agreed to
	(Mr Albanese, 14 May); agreed to
Pro	posed reference—Corporations and Financial Services—Joint Statutory Committee—
	The creation of a regulatory framework for tax (financial) advice services based on Schedules 3 and 4 to th first reading of Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) Bill 2013 ( <i>Mr Albanese, 6 Jun</i> ); agreed to
Re	ference of work—Public Works—Joint Statutory Committee—
	AIR 9000 Phase 8 MH-60R Seahawk Romeo facilities project (Mr Gray, 21 Mar); agreed to
	Dandenong, Victoria—Integrated fit-out of new leased premises for the Australian Taxation Office at the site known as Site 5 and 6, the Revitalised Central Dandenong Project ( <i>Mr Neumann, 16 May</i> ); agreed to
	Enoggera, Brisbane, Queensland—Redevelopment and construction of housing for Defence at Samford Road ( <i>Mr Neumann</i> , 16 May); agreed to
	Fishermans Bend, Victoria— Defence Science and Technology Organisation Human Protection and Performance Division security and facilities upgrade ( <i>Mr Gray, 21 Mar</i> ); agreed to
	Manus Island, Papua New Guinea— Infrastructure and upgrade works to establish a Regional Processing Centre ( <i>Mr Gray, 21 Mar</i> ); agreed to
	Mickleham, Victoria—Construction of a new post-entry quarantine facility (Mr Gray, 7 Feb); agreed to
	Southbank, Victoria— Australian Broadcasting Corporation Melbourne accommodation project ( <i>Mr Gray</i> , 21 Mar); agreed to
	Sydney, New South Wales—Air Warfare Destroyer Ship sustainment facilities at Garden Island, Randwick Barracks and HMAS Watson ( <i>Mr Gray, 21 Mar</i> ); agreed to
	Sydney, New South Wales— Landing Helicopter Dock Ship sustainment facilities at Garden Island and Randwick Barracks ( <i>Mr Gray, 21 Mar</i> ); agreed to
	Warner, Brisbane, Queensland—Development and construction of housing for Defence ( <i>Mr Neumann, 16 May</i> ); agreed to

#### **Committees**—motions moved (continued)

Resolution of appointment-

Broadcasting Legislation—Joint Select Committee—

(Mr Albanese, 13 Mar); debated and agreed to; Senate concurred (14 Mar)

Senate amendment to resolution of appointment (Mr Albanese, 18 Jun); agreed to

Constitutional Recognition of Local Government-Joint Select Committee-

Amendment to the resolution of appointment (Mr Albanese, 5 Feb); agreed to; Senate concurred (6 Feb)

Cyber-Safety-Joint Select Committee-

Senate amendment to resolution of appointment (Mr Albanese, 19 Mar); agreed to

DisabilityCare Australia— Joint Select Committee—

(*Mr Albanese*, 4 Jun); agreed to; Senate concurred (17 Jun)

### **Condolence motions**

Condolence motion on the death of-

Corporal Cameron Stewart Baird MG (*Ms Gillard*, 24 Jun); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber; agreed to in House (26 Jun)

Hazel Hawke AO (*Ms Gillard*, 27 May); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber; agreed to in House (4 Jun)

The Honourable Ian Bonython Cameron Wilson AM (*Ms Gillard, 14 May*); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber; agreed to in House (*16 May*)

The Honourable Joan Child AO (*Ms Gillard, 12 Mar*); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber; agreed to in House (*13 Mar*)

The Honourable William Lawrence (Bill) Morrison AO (*Ms Gillard, 12 Mar*); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber; agreed to in House (*13 Mar*)

The Honourable William Michael Hodgman AM QC (*Ms Gillard, 20 Jun*); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber; agreed to in House (*26 Jun*)

Private Members' motions	Mover	Moved	Agreed to	Negatived
Assyrian population of Iraq	Mr Bowen	3 Jun		
Attack on Ms Malala Yousafzai	Mr A. D. H. Smith	11 Feb	14 Mar	
Australian Embassy in Hungary	Mr Slipper	24 Jun		
Belmont and Tingira Heights fire stations	Ms Hall	27 May		
Bowel cancer	Ms Hall	17 Jun		
Canned food industry	Dr Stone	17 Jun		
Centenary of the Murrumbidgee Irrigation Area	Mr McCormack	11 Feb	14 Mar	
Chemotherapy drugs	Mr Dutton	27 May		
Christian Assyrians in Iraq	Mr Ruddock	3 Jun		
Climate change	Mr Oakeshott	29 May	29 May	
Costed policies	Dr Leigh	18 Mar		
Cyber-safety	Ms Marino	3 Jun		
Department of the Treasury and Department of Finance and Deregulation	Mr Oakeshott	3 Jun	20 Jun	
Dyslexia	Mr Christensen	17 Jun		
Eradication of polio	Ms Parke	17 Sep <sup>II, SW</sup>		
Government investment in research	Mr Bandt	29 $Oct^{II}$	14 Feb	
Health in the Torres Strait Protected Zone	Mr Entsch	$26 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	14 Feb	
Human rights in Bahrain	Mr L. D. T. Ferguson	3 Jun		
Human rights in Bangladesh	Mr Husic	18 Mar		
Human rights in Vietnam	Mr Hayes	18 Mar		
Human rights in Vietnam	Mr Hayes	17 Jun		
International Cleaners Day	Mr Georganas	24 Jun		
Iran	Mr Simpkins	11 Feb		
National business names register	Mr Billson	17 Jun		
National Critical Care and Trauma Centre	Mrs Griggs	$26 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	14 Feb	
National Disability Insurance Scheme	Ms O'Neill	11 Feb		
Natural gas	Mr S. P. Jones	24 Jun		
Newstart Allowance	Mr Bandt	11 Feb	16 May	
Penalty rates	Ms Smyth	29 Oct <sup>II, SW</sup>		
Peru and Australia	Mr L. D.T. Ferguson	17 Jun		
Phelan McDermid Syndrome	Mr Hayes	27 May		
Primary Language Disorder	Mrs Prentice	11 Feb	14 Mar	

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>II</sup> 2012. <sup>SW</sup> Moved in Spring 2012, debate resumed in Winter 2013.

Private Members' motions (continued)	Mover	Moved	Agreed to	Negatived
Proposed East West Link in Melbourne	Mr Tudge	27 May	20 Jun amended	
Protection of national parks	Mr Zappia	24 Jun		
Public transport in South East Queensland	Mr Perrett	27 May		
Rare diseases	Ms Hall	24 Jun		
Reform agenda for older Australians	Ms Hall	11 Feb		
Renewable energy targets	Ms Smyth	17 Jun		
School education	Ms Rishworth	11 Feb		
Self-managed superannuation	Mr S. P. Jones	18 Mar		
Sharps injuries	Dr Washer	24 Jun		
Skin cancer	Mr Billson	11 Feb	14 Mar	
Sugar industry	Mr Christensen	3 Jun	20 Jun	
Tax reform	Mr Oakeshott	18 Mar		
Tobacco	Mr Neumann	11 Feb		
Universal superannuation	Ms Rowland	18 Mar		
University funding	Mr Bandt	27 May		20 Jun
Viability of rural producers	Ms Marino	$26 \text{ Nov}^{\mathbb{I}}$	14 Feb	
World Hepatitis Day	Ms Gambaro	$26 \text{ Nov}^{II}$	14 Feb	

## Private Members' motions moved and debated— Total: $42^{\infty}$

## Private Members' motions agreed to — Total: 14

π 2012.

 $<sup>^{\</sup>infty}$  Does not include 7 private Members' motions moved during 2012 sittings.

Procedural motions	Mover	Moved	Agreed to	Not agreed to
Changes to the time and order of business in the House for Tuesday, 12 February	Mr Albanese	11 Feb	11 Feb	
Leave of absence to all Members:				
	Mr Albanese	21 Mar debated	21 Mar	
	Mr Albanese	26 Jun	26 Jun	
That the House affirm its actions in the passage of the Australia Council Bill 2013 and the Australia Council (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013, and authorise the Speaker to transmit the bills to the Senate	Mr Albanese	16 May	16 May	
Suspension of standing orders				
Suspension of standing order(s):				
31 (automatic adjournment of the House)	Mr Albanese	16 May	16 May	
31 (automatic adjournment of the House) and 33 (limit on business after normal time of adjournment)	Mr Albanese	21 Mar	21 Mar	
43 (Members' statements)	Mr Albanese	6 Jun	6 Jun	
	Mr Albanese	17 Jun	17 Jun	
	Mr Albanese	27 Jun	27 Jun	
55 (Lack of quorum) and 133 (Deferred divisions on Mondays and Tuesdays)	Mr Albanese	27 May	27 May	
Suspension of standing orders to allow a motion to be moved that the:				
House condemn the Prime Minister regarding media reform legislation	Mr Abbott	18 Mar debated		18 Mar negatived
House declare no confidence in the Prime Minister	Mr Abbott	21 Mar debated		21 Mar not carried
Member for Dobell be requested to attend the Chamber and outline allegations made in the press	Mr Pyne	16 May debated		16 May negatived
House appoint a select committee on national security issues	Mr Morrison	3 Jun debated		3 Jun not carried
Minister for Immigration and Citizenship address the House	Mr Pyne	4 Jun debated		4 Jun <i>lapsed</i>
Prime Minister immediately commission a cross government review	Mr Keenan	5 Jun debated		5 Jun negatived
Minister refer a matter to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Intelligence and Security	Mr Wilkie	5 Jun		5 Jun not carried

Procedural motions	Marray	Manad	Assessed to	Net served to
(continued)	Mover	Moved	Agreed to	Not agreed to
Suspension of standing orders to allow a motion to be moved that the ( <i>cont.</i> ):				
Report of the Selection Committee meeting of 18 June 2013 at 5 p.m. be immediately tabled	Mr Morrison	19 Jun debated		19 Jun lapsed
House not consider the Migration Amendment (Temporary Sponsored Visas) Bill 2013	Mr Morrison	19 Jun debated		19 Jun lapsed
Government urgently bring forward a bill	Mr Hunt	26 Jun debated		26 Jun negatived
House call on the Government to end its internal arguments	Mr Abbott	26 Jun debated		26 Jun negatived
Suspension of standing orders to allow changes to meeting times in the Federation Chamber for:				
This sitting	Mr Albanese	13 Feb	13 Feb	
Thursday, 14 February	Mr Albanese	13 Feb	13 Feb	
This week	Mr Albanese	27 May	27 May	
This week	Mr A. S. Burke	3 Jun	3 Jun	
Suspension of standing orders to allow changes to the time and order of business in the House and Federation Chamber for:				
Tuesday, 28 May	Mr Albanese	27 May	27 May	
Tuesday, 4 June	Mr A. S. Burke	3 Jun	3 Jun	
Tuesday, 18 June	Mr Albanese	6 Jun	6 Jun	
Variation to resolution	Mr Albanese	17 Jun	17 Jun	
Suspension of standing orders to allow changes to the time and order of business in the House for Tuesday, 25 June	Mr Albanese	24 Jun	24 Jun	
Suspension of standing orders to allow divisions and quorums to be deferred on:				
Tuesday, 12 March	Ms Collins	12 Mar	12 Mar	
Tuesday, 14 May	Mr Albanese	14 May	14 May	
Suspension of standing orders to allow item(s) of private Members' business to be called on:				
	Mr Bandt	7 Feb debated		7 Feb not carried
	Mr Albanese	14 Feb	14 Feb	
	Mr Albanese	14 Mar	14 Mar	

Procedural motions				
(continued)	Mover	Moved	Agreed to	Not agreed to
Suspension of standing orders to allow item(s) of private Members' business to be called on ( <i>cont</i> .):				
	Mr Albanese	16 May	16 May	
	Mr Albanese	28 May	28 May	
	Mr Albanese	30 May	30 May	
	Mr Albanese	4 Jun	4 Jun	
	Mr Albanese	20 Jun	20 Jun	
	Mr Wilkie	20 Jun debated		20 Jun not carried
	Mr Bandt	25 Jun debated		25 Jun negatived
	Mr Katter	26 Jun debated		26 Jun negatived
Suspension of standing orders to allow private Member's bill to be restored to the Notice Paper	Mr Bandt	20 Mar	20 Mar	
Suspension of standing orders to allow the House to divide again (standing order 132):				
	Mr Albanese	15 May debated	15 May	
	Mr Pyne	5 Jun debated		5 Jun not carried
Suspension of standing orders to allow the Leader of the Opposition to address the House for three minutes on climate change	Mr Albanese	28 May	28 May	
Suspension of standing orders to allow the resumption of debate on bill(s) at a later hour:				
	Mr Butler	15 May	15 May	
	Mr Albanese	20 Jun	20 Jun	
Suspension of standing orders to allow time for a speech in reply to a ministerial statement on:				
57 <sup>th</sup> session of the United Nations Commission on the Status of Women	Ms Collins	18 Mar	18 Mar	
Afghanistan	Mr S. F. Smith	16 May	16 May	
Afghanistan	Mr S. F. Smith	19 Jun	19 Jun	
Afghanistan transition	Mr S. F. Smith	7 Feb	7 Feb	
ANZAC Centenary	Mr Snowdon	16 May	16 May	
Closing the gap	Mr Albanese	6 Feb	6 Feb	

Procedural motions (continued)	Mover	Moved	Agreed to	Not agreed to
Suspension of standing orders to allow time for a speech in reply to a ministerial statement on ( <i>cont.</i> ):				
Customs and Border Protection investigation	Mr Clare	12 Feb	12 Feb	
Defence Abuse Response Taskforce first interim report	Mr S. F. Smith	14 Mar	14 Mar	
Defence Abuse Response Taskforce second interim report	Mr S. F. Smith	20 Jun	20 Jun	
Full Knowledge and Concurrence	Mr S. F. Smith	26 Jun	26 Jun	
Independent National Security Legislation Monitors' annual report and the Council of Australian Governments review of counter- terrorism legislation	Mr Dreyfus	14 May	14 May	
International Day of Zero Tolerance to Female Genital Mutilation	Ms Plibersek	6 Feb	6 Feb	
National Road Safety Strategy	Ms King	17 Jun	17 Jun	
Transport safety and security cooperation with Indonesia	Mr Albanese	7 Feb	7 Feb	

# **Other motions**

25th anniversary of the new Parliament House (*Ms Gillard, 24 Jun*); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr Albanese*); debated in Federation Chamber

National apology for forced adoptions and removal policies and practices (*Mr Dreyfus*, 21 Mar); debated and referred to Federation Chamber (*Mr A. S. Burke*); debated in Federation Chamber

#### Page 35

# **OTHER BUSINESS**

Statements by Speaker	Date
Passage of the Australia Council Bill 2013 and the Australia Council (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013	16 May
Privilege	29 May
Privilege	3 Jun
Privilege	5 Jun
Privilege	17 Jun

Ministerial statements	Minister	Date
57 <sup>th</sup> session of the United Nations Commission on the Status of Women	Ms Collins	18 Mar
Afghanistan	Mr S. F. Smith	16 May
Afghanistan	Mr S. F. Smith	19 Jun
Afghanistan transition	Mr S. F. Smith	7 Feb
ANZAC Centenary	Mr Snowdon	16 May
Closing the gap	Ms Gillard	6 Feb
Customs and Border Protection investigation	Mr Clare	12 Feb
Defence Abuse Response Taskforce first interim report	Mr S. F. Smith	14 Mar
Defence Abuse Response Taskforce second interim report	Mr S. F. Smith	20 Jun
Full Knowledge and Concurrence	Mr S. F. Smith	26 Jun
Independent National Security Legislation Monitors' annual report and the Council of Australian Governments review of counter-terrorism legislation	Mr Dreyfus	14 May
International day of Zero Tolerance to Female Genital Mutilation	Ms Plibersek	6 Feb
National Road Safety Strategy	Ms King	17 Jun
Transport safety and security cooperation with Indonesia	Mr Albanese	7 Feb

Ministerial statements — Total: 14

Matters of public importance discussed	Proposer	Date
Australia	Mr Abbott	27 Jun
Border protection	Mr Morrison	14 May
Border protection	Mr Morrison	29 May
Border protection	Mr Morrison	20 Jun
Budget	Mr Hockey	12 Feb
Budget	Mr Hockey	15 May
Budget	Mr Truss	16 May
Budget	Mr Hockey	26 Jun
Budget surplus	Mr Hockey	5 Feb
Carbon tax	Mrs Mirabella	19 Mar
Cost of living	Mr Truss	25 Jun
Economic policy	Mr Hockey	30 May
Economy	Mr Hockey	5 Jun
Economy	Mr Abbott	18 Jun
Fiscal position	Mr Hockey	12 Mar
Immigration program	Mr Morrision	13 Mar
Internet	Mr Oakeshott	19 Jun
Media reforms	Mr Turnbull	14 Mar
Mining tax	Mr Abbott	13 Feb
National Broadband Network	Mr Turnbull	4 Jun
Needs of all Australians	Mr Abbott	20 Mar
Political donation reform	Mr Oakeshott	28 May
Small business sector	Mr Truss	6 Feb
Superannuation	Mr Billson	7 Feb
Superannuation	Mr A. D. H. Smith	14 Feb

Matters of public importance discussed — Total: 25

Parliamentary delegation reports	Presented
Australian Parliamentary Delegation—report on visit to—	
126th Inter-Parliamentary Union Assembly in Kampala, Uganda and bilateral visits to Kazakhstan and Hungary, 31 March to 19 April 2012	26 Jun
127th Inter-Parliamentary Union Assembly in Quebec City, Canada and bilateral visit to Argentina, 13 to 28 October 2012	26 Jun
128th Inter-Parliamentary Union Assembly in Quito, Ecuador and bilateral visit to Paraguay, 21 March to 7 April 2013	26 Jun
Kingdom of Morocco and the People's Democratic Republic of Algeria, 7 to 14 November 2012	18 Mar
Papua New Guinea, 8 to 13 April 2013	24 Jun
South Africa and Zambia, April 2013	17 Jun
Twenty-first annual meeting of the Asia Pacific Parliamentary Forum, Vladivostok, 27 to 30 January 2013	14 Feb
United Kingdom and Poland, 5 to 15 November 2012	11 Feb
Vietnam, Singapore and Indonesia, 7 to 19 April 2013	26 Jun

# COMMITTEES

All inquiries listed as 'current' lapsed at dissolution of the House on 5 August 2013.

## Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs (Standing)

Membership

Mr Neumann (to 14 May) (Chair to 14 May), Ms Saffin (from 14 May) (Chair from 16 May), Dr Stone (Deputy Chair), Ms Grierson, Mrs Griggs, Mr Haase, Mr Husic and Mr Perrett

Supplementary member for the inquiry into the Native Title Amendment Bill 2012: Mr Wyatt

Current inquiry

Roundtable Discussion on Indigenous birthing issues

Reports

Advisory report on the Native Title Amendment Bill 2012 (presented 20 Mar)

Sport: More than just a game (presented 24 Jun)

### Agriculture, Resources, Fisheries and Forestry (Standing)

Membership

Mr Adams (*Chair*), Mr Schultz (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Cheeseman, Mr Christensen, Mr Lyons, Mr Mitchell and Mr Tehan

Supplementary member for the inquiry into the Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Legislation Amendment Bill 2012: Mr Ramsey

Reports

Advisory report on the Agricultural and Veterinary Chemicals Legislation Amendment Bill 2012 (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 27 Feb; presented 12 Mar)

Inquiry into the Australian Centre for International Agricultural Research annual report 2011-12 (*presented 24 Jun*)

Inquiry into the Rural Industries Research and Development Corporation annual report 2011-12 (presented 28 May)

Inquiry into the Wine Australia annual report 2011-12 (presented 24 Jun)

Report on the Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry and Department of Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and Communities annual reports 2011-12: Caring for Our Country and Landcare (*presented 15 May*)

Report on the National Rural Advisory Council annual report 2011-12 (presented 3 Jun)

# **Appropriations and Administration (Standing)**

#### Membership

Ms A. E. Burke (*Chair*), Ms Marino (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Fitzgibbon, Ms Hall, Mr E. T. Jones, Mr C. Kelly, Ms Saffin (*from 13 Feb*), Mr Scott, Mr K. J. Thomson (*to 13 Feb*) and Ms Vamvakinou

Reports

No. 5: Budget estimates 2013-2014 for the Department of the House of Representatives (presented 15 May)

No. 6: Annual report 2012-2013 (presented 27 Jun)

## Australian Commission for Law Enforcement Integrity (Joint Statutory)

Membership

Ms Parke (to 6 Feb) (Chair to 6 Feb), Mr Cheeseman (from 6 Feb) (Chair from 7 Feb), Senator Cash (Deputy Chair), Senator Cameron, Mr Hayes, Mr Matheson, Senator Milne, Senator Parry, Mr Simpkins, Senator Singh and Mr Zappia

Reports

Examination of the annual report of the Integrity Commissioner 2011-2012 (presented 18 Mar)

Integrity of overseas Commonwealth law enforcement operations (presented 24 Jun)

# **Broadcasting Legislation (Joint Select)** (*established 14 Mar – dissolved 24 Jun*)

Membership

Senator Thistlethwaite (to 14 May) (Chair to 10 Apr), Senator Cameron (Chair from 10 Apr), Mr Turnbull (Deputy Chair), Senator Birmingham, Senator K. Carr (from 14 May), Senator Joyce, Senator Ludlam, Mr Murphy, Mr Neville, Mr Oakeshott and Mr Zappia

Report

Three broadcasting reform proposals (presented 24 Jun)

# **Broadcasting of Parliamentary Proceedings (Joint Statutory)**

#### Membership

Ms A. E. Burke (*Speaker*) (*Chair*), Senator Hogg (*President*) (*Vice Chair*), Mr Coulton, Mr Hayes, Mr Murphy, Senator Parry, Mr Roy, Senator Thorp and Ms Vamvakinou

#### Report

Broadcasting of parliamentary proceedings: General principles and standing determinations (presented 25 Jun)

## Climate Change, Environment and the Arts (Standing)

#### Membership

Mr Zappia (*Chair*), Dr Washer (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Cheeseman (*from 13 Feb*), Ms Hall, Mr Jenkins, Ms Marino, Mr Roy and Mr K. J. Thomson (*to 13 Feb*)

Supplementary member for the inquiry into the Australia Council Bill 2013 and the Australia Council (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013: Mr Ciobo

#### Current inquiry

Renewable Fuel Bill 2013

Report

Managing Australia's biodiversity in a changing climate: The way forward (presented 17 Jun)

## **Constitutional Recognition of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples (Joint Select)**

#### Membership

Senator Crossin (*Chair*), Senator Brandis (*Deputy Chair*), Senator K. Carr (*from 14 May*), Mr Oakeshott, Ms Saffin, Senator Scullion, Senator Siewert, Senator Thistlethwaite (*to 14 May*) and Mr Wyatt

Report

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Peoples Recognition Bill 2012 (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 30 Jan; presented 5 Feb*)

## **Constitutional Recognition of Local Government (Joint Select)**

(dissolved 13 Mar)

#### Membership

Ms Rowland (*Chair*), Senator Bushby (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Coulton, Senator Fawcett, Mr Irons, Ms Livermore, Mrs Prentice, Senator Rhiannon, Senator Singh, Senator Sterle, Mr Windsor and Mr Zappia

#### Reports

Preliminary report on the majority finding of the Expert Panel on Constitutional Recognition of Local Government: the proposal, timing and likely success of a referendum to amend Section 96 of the Australian Constitution to effect financial recognition of local government (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 24 Jan; presented 11 Feb*)

Final report on the majority finding of the Expert Panel on Constitutional Recognition of Local Government: the case for financial recognition, the likelihood of success and lessons from the history of constitutional referenda (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 7 Mar; presented 13 Mar*)

## **Corporations and Financial Services (Joint Statutory)**

#### Membership

Ms O'Neill (*Chair*), Senator Boyce (*Deputy Chair*), Senator K. Carr (*from 14 May*), Senator Cormann, Mr Fletcher, Mr Griffin, Senator Siewert (*to 28 Feb*), Mr A. D. H. Smith, Ms Smyth, Senator Thistlethwaite (*to 14 May*) and Senator Urguhart

#### Current inquiries

Fair Indexation of Military Superannuation Entitlements Bill 2012

Insurance Contracts Amendment (Unfair Terms) Bill 2013

#### Reports

Corporations Amendment (Simple Corporate Bonds and Other Measures) Bill 2013 (presented 15 May)

Corporations and Financial Sector Legislation Amendment Bill 2013 (presented 15 May)

Family Businesses in Australia—different and significant: Why they shouldn't be overlooked (*presented 21 Mar*)

Regulatory framework for tax (financial) advice services (previously Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) Bill 2013, Schedules 3 and 4) (*presented 17 Jun*)

Report on the 2011-12 annual reports of bodies established under the ASIC Act (presented 14 Feb)

Statutory oversight of the Australian Securities and Investments Commission: Number 1, 2013 (presented 7 Feb)

Statutory oversight of the Australian Securities and Investments Commission: Number 2, 2013 (presented 16 May)

Statutory oversight of the Australian Securities and Investments Commission: Number 3, 2013 (*presented to the President of the Senate, 29 Jul*)

Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Reform of Self Managed Superannuation Funds Supervisory Levy Arrangements) Bill 2013 (*presented 20 Mar*)

Superannuation Legislation Amendment (Service Providers and Other Governance Measures) Bill 2012 (*presented 5 Feb*)

Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 1) Bill 2013 (presented 20 Mar)

## **Cyber-Safety (Joint Select)**

#### Membership

Senator Bilyk (*Chair*), Mr Hawke (*Deputy Chair*), Senator Bushby, Mr Danby (*to 14 May*), Senator Ludlam, Ms Marino, Senator Parry, Mr Perrett, Senator Pratt, Ms Rishworth and Mr Zappia

Reports

Cybersafety for seniors: A worthwhile journey (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 16 Apr; presented 27 May)

Issues Surrounding Cyber-Safety for Indigenous Australians (presented in Senate, 24 Jun)

# DisabilityCare Australia (Joint Select)

# (established 17 Jun)

#### Membership

Senator Urquhart (*Chair*), Ms Brodtmann, Senator Fifield, Ms Hall, Mr C. Kelly, Senator Lines, Ms Marino, Mr Marles, Senator McKenzie, Senator Siewert and Senator Stephens

Current inquiry

Implementation progress with the rollout of DisabilityCare Australia and related matters

# **Economics (Standing)**

#### Membership

Ms Owens (*Chair*), Mr Ciobo (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Bowen (*from 22 April*), Mr Buchholz, Mr Fitzgibbon, Mr S. P. Jones, Dr Leigh (*to 22 April*), Ms O'Dwyer and Mr C. R. Thomson

Supplementary member/s for the inquiry into the-

Competition and Consumer Amendment (Australian Food Labelling) Bill 2012: Mr Bandt and Mr Billson

Review of the Reserve Bank Annual Report 2012: Mr A. D. H. Smith

Minerals Resource Rent Tax Amendment (Protecting Revenue) Bill 2013: Mr Bandt

Current inquiries

Competition and Consumer Amendment (Australian Food Labelling) Bill 2012

Minerals Resource Rent Tax Amendment (Protecting Revenue) Bill 2013

Reports

Advisory report on the Tax and Superannuation Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) Bill 2013 (presented 14 May)

Advisory report on the Tax Laws Amendment (2012 Measures No. 6) Bill 2012 (presented 11 Feb)

Advisory report on the Tax Laws Amendment (2013 Measures No. 2) Bill 2013 (presented 3 Jun)

Advisory report on the Tax Laws Amendment (Countering Tax Avoidance and Multinational Profit Shifting) Bill 2013 (*presented 12 Mar*)

Report on Australia's oil refinery industry (presented 5 Feb)

Review of the Reserve Bank of Australia annual report 2012 (First report) (presented 18 Mar)

# **Education and Employment (Standing)** Membership Ms Rishworth (to 22 April) (Chair to 22 April), Mr Symon (Chair from 2 May), Mr Ramsey (Deputy Chair), Mrs K. L. Andrews, Mr Bowen (from 22 April), Mrs D'Ath (to 13 Feb), Ms O'Neill, Mr Perrett (from 13 Feb) and Mr Tudge Supplementary member/s for the inquiry into the— Australian Education Bill 2012: Mr Hawke Australian Education (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013: Mr Hawke Fair Work Amendment Bill 2013: Ms Marino Fair Work Amendment (Tackling Job Insecurity) Bill 2012: Mr Bandt and Mr Tehan Current inquiry Inquiry into the role of Technical and Further Education system and its operation Reports Advisory report on the Australian Education Bill 2012 (presented 29 May) Advisory report on the Australian Education (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2013 (presented 19 Jun) Advisory report on the Early Years Quality Fund Special Account Bill 2013 (presented 19 Jun) Advisory report on the Fair Work Amendment Bill 2013 (presented 5 Jun) Advisory report on the Fair Work Amendment (Tackling Job Insecurity) Bill 2012 (presented 5 Jun) Advisory report on the Higher Education Support Amendment (Asian Century) Bill 2013 (presented 27 May) International education support and collaboration: Review of the 2010-2011 annual report of the Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations (presented 27 May)

# **Electoral Matters (Joint Standing)**

### Membership

Mr Melham (*Chair*), Mr Somlyay (*Deputy Chair*), Senator Birmingham, Mrs B. K. Bishop, Senator C. Brown, Mr Griffin, Senator Polley, Senator Rhiannon, Ms Rishworth (*to 22 April*), Ms Roxon (*from 22 April*) and Senator Ryan

Report

Advisory report on the Electoral and Referendum Amendment (Improving Electoral Administration) Bill 2012 (presented 12 Mar)

# Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade (Joint Standing)

Membership

Mr Danby (to 14 May) (Chair to 14 May), Mr Fitzgibbon (Chair from 14 May), Mrs Gash (Deputy Chair), Mr Adams, Ms J. I. Bishop, Senator Bishop, Ms Brodtmann, Mr Byrne, Mr Champion, Senator Fawcett, Mr L. D. T. Ferguson (from 5 Feb), Senator Furner, Mr Griffin, Senator Hanson-Young, Mr Jenkins, Dr Jensen, Senator Johnston, Senator Ludlam, Mr Marles (from 14 May), Senator Macdonald, Senator McEwen, Mrs Mirabella, Senator Moore, Mr Murphy, Mr O'Dowd, Ms Parke (to 5 Feb), Senator Parry, Senator Payne, Mr Robert, Mr Ruddock, Ms Saffin, Mr Scott, Mr Slipper, Senator Stephens, Dr Stone and Ms Vamvakinou

Current inquiries

Inquiry into Australia's relationship with Timor-Leste

Inquiry into the African Development Bank Bill 2013

#### Reports

Australia's trade and investment relationship with Japan and the Republic of Korea (presented 3 Jun)

Care of ADF personnel wounded and injured on operations (presented 24 Jun)

Review of the Defence Annual Report 2011-2012 (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 28 Jun)

Trading lives: Modern day human trafficking (presented 24 Jun)

Visit to Timor-Leste and Indonesia, 7 to 11 November 2011 (presented 24 Jun)

# **Gambling Reform (Joint Select)**

#### Membership

Mr Wilkie (*Chair*), Ms Brodtmann (*Deputy Chair*), Senator K. Carr (*from 14 May*), Mr Ciobo, Mr Frydenberg, Mr S. P. Jones, Mr McClelland (*from 13 Feb*), Mr Neumann (*to 13 Feb*), Senator Pratt, Senator Thistlethwaite (*to 14 May*) and Senator Xenophon

Reports

The advertising and promotion of gambling services in sport: Broadcasting Services Amendment (Advertising for Sports Betting) Bill 2013 (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 7 Jun; presented 17 Jun*)

The Poker Machine Harm Reduction (\$1 Bets and Other Measures) Bill 2012, Anti-Money Laundering Amendment (Gaming Machine Venues) Bill 2012 and Interactive Gambling Amendment (Virtual Credits) Bill 2013 (Final report) (*presented 24 Jun*)

# Health and Ageing (Standing)

#### Membership

Ms Hall (*Chair*), Mr Irons (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Coulton, Mr Georganas, Mr Lyons, Ms O'Neill and Mr Wyatt

#### Current inquiry

Inquiry into skin cancer in Australia: Awareness, early diagnosis and management

Reports

Bridging the dental gap: Report on the inquiry into adult dental services (presented 17 Jun)

Diseases have no borders: Report on the inquiry into health issues across international borders (presented 20 Mar)

Living with the pain of adhesive arachnoiditis: Report on the roundtable into adhesive arachnoiditis (*presented 11 Feb*)

Thinking ahead: Report on the inquiry into dementia: early diagnosis and intervention (presented 24 Jun)

## House (Standing)

Membership

Ms A. E. Burke (*Speaker*) (*Chair*), Mr Entsch, Mr Fitzgibbon, Mr Georganas, Mr Hayes, Mr E. T. Jones and Mr McCormack

## Human Rights (Joint Statutory)

#### Membership

Mr Jenkins (*Chair*), Mr Wyatt (*Deputy Chair*), Senator K. Carr (*from 14 May*), Ms Parke (*to 13 Feb*), Mr Perrett (*from 6 Feb*), Senator Ruston, Senator Smith, Senator Stephens, Mr Tehan, Senator Thistlethwaite (*to 14 May*), Mr K. J. Thomson (*to 6 Feb*), Senator Wright and Mr Zappia (*from 13 Feb*)

#### Reports

Examination of legislation in accordance with the Human Rights (Parliamentary Scrutiny) Act 2011-

1<sup>st</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 19-29 November 2012, Legislative Instruments registered with the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 17 November 2012-4 January 2013 (*presented 6 Feb*)

2<sup>nd</sup> report of 2013: Australian Sports Anti-Doping Authority Amendment Bill 2013 (presented 13 Feb)

3<sup>rd</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 5-28 February 2013, Legislative Instruments registered with the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 5 January-15 February 2013 (*presented 13 Mar*)

4<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 12-14 March 2013, Select Legislative Instruments registered with the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 17-20 December 2012 (*presented 20 Mar*)

5<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: Social Security Legislation Amendment (Fair Incentives to Work) Act 2012 (Final report) (presented 20 Mar)

6<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 18-21 March 2013, Legislative Instruments registered with the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 16 February-19 April 2013 (*presented 15 May*)

7<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 14-16 May 2013, Legislative Instruments registered with the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 20 April-17 May 2013 (*presented 5 Jun*)

8<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 27 May-6 June 2013, Human rights and civil penalties (*presented 19 Jun*)

9<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: *Migration Legislation Amendment (Regional Processing and Other Measures) Act* 2012 and related legislation (*presented 19 Jun*)

10<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: Bills introduced 17-20 June 2013, Legislative Instruments registered with the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 18 May-7 June 2013 (*presented 26 Jun*)

11<sup>th</sup> report of 2013: *Stronger Futures in the Northern Territory Act 2012* and related legislation (*presented 26 Jun*)

## Infrastructure and Communications (Standing)

#### Membership

Mr Champion (*Chair*), Mr Neville (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Fletcher, Mr Husic, Mr S. P. Jones, Mr Oakeshott, Mrs Prentice and Mr Symon

Supplementary member for the inquiry into the—

National Electricity Bill 2012: Mr Macfarlane

Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (Digital Dividend) Bill 2013: Mr Turnbull

#### Current inquiry

Smart infrastructure

Reports

Advisory report on the Broadcasting Legislation Amendment (Digital Dividend) Bill 2013 (presented 18 Mar)

At what cost? IT pricing and the Australia tax (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 29 Jul)

### Intelligence and Security (Joint Statutory)

#### Membership

Mr Byrne (*Chair*), Mr Ruddock (*Deputy Chair*), Senator Bishop, Senator Brandis, Mr Danby (*to 17 Jun*), Senator Faulkner, Mr Forrest, Mr Jenkins (*from 17 Jun*), Senator Johnston, Mr Rudd, Senator Stephens and Mr Wilkie

#### Current inquiry

Review of administration and expenditure No. 11 (2011-2012) - Australian Intelligence Agencies

#### Reports

Annual report of committee activities 2011-2012 (presented 11 Feb)

Report of the inquiry into potential reforms of Australia's national security legislation (presented 24 Jun)

Review of administration and expenditure No. 10 (2010-2011) – Australian Intelligence Agencies (presented 27 May)

## Law Enforcement (Joint Statutory)

#### Membership

Mr Hayes (to 15 May) (Chair to 15 May), Mr McClelland (from 15 May) (Chair from 15 May), Senator Nash (Deputy Chair), Senator Furner, Ms Grierson, Mr Keenan, Mr Matheson, Senator Parry, Senator Polley and Ms Vamvakinou

#### Reports

Examination of the Australian Crime Commission annual report 2011-12 (presented 15 May)

Examination of the Australian Federal Police annual report 2011-12 (presented 15 May)

Inquiry into the gathering and use of criminal intelligence (presented 15 May)

Spectrum for public safety mobile broadband (sent to the President of the Senate, 23 Jul)

# **Migration (Joint Standing)**

#### Membership

Ms Vamvakinou (*Chair*), Mrs Markus (*Deputy Chair*), Senator Cash, Senator Gallacher, Ms Gambaro, Mr Georganas, Senator Hanson-Young, Mr Ramsey, Senator Singh and Mr Zappia

Report

Inquiry into migration and multiculturalism in Australia (presented 18 Mar)

# National Broadband Network (Joint Standing)

#### Membership

Mr Oakeshott (*Chair*), Mr Mitchell (*Deputy Chair to 14 May*), Mr Husic (*Deputy Chair from 14 May*), Senator Birmingham, Senator Cameron, Mr Fletcher, Senator Gallacher, Mr Hartsuyker, Ms Ley, Senator Ludlum, Senator Macdonald, Ms Rowland, Senator Smith, Mr Symon, Senator Thorp and Mr Turnbull

Participating House members: Mrs D'Ath, Mr Neville and Mr Scott

*Participating Senate members:* Senators Abetz, Back, Bernardi, Bilyk, Bishop, Boswell, Boyce, Brandis, Brown, Bushby, Cash, Colbeck, Cormann, Crossin, Eggleston, Faulkner, Fierravanti-Wells, Fifield, Furner, Heffernan, Humphries, Johnston, Joyce, Kroger, Lines, Marshall, Mason, McEwen, Moore, Nash, Parry, Payne, Polley, Pratt, Ronaldson, Ruston, Ryan, Scullion, Sinodinos, Stephens, Sterle, Williams and Xenophon

#### Reports

Review of the rollout of the National Broadband Network (Fourth report) (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 28 Feb; presented 13 Mar*)

Review of the rollout of the National Broadband Network (Fifth report) (presented 17 Jun)

# National Capital and External Territories (Joint Standing)

#### Membership

Mr Scott (*Deputy Speaker*), Senator Parry (*Deputy President*), Senator Pratt (*Chair*), Mr Simpkins (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Adams, Ms Brodtmann, Mr Crean (*from 14 May*), Senator Crossin, Mrs Griggs, Senator Humphries and Dr Leigh (*to 14 May*)

#### Current inquiry

Review of the National Capital Authority: Biannual Public Hearing

#### Reports

An estate for the future: Report of the inquiry into the allocation of land to diplomatic missions in the ACT (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 28 Mar; presented 27 May*)

Report of the visit to Norfolk Island, 29-30 April 2013 (presented 5 Jun)

Report on the visit to Antarctica, 12-13 December 2012 (presented 20 Mar)

Report on the visit to the Indian Ocean Territories, 21-25 October 2012 (*sent to Speaker under SO 247, 28 Jun*)

The provision of amenity within the Parliamentary Triangle (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 28 Jun)

## Parliamentary Library (Joint Standing)

Membership

Mr Adams (*Joint Chair*), Senator Humphries (*Joint Chair*), Senator Bilyk, Mr Broadbent, Mr Champion, Mr Christensen, Senator Madigan, Senator Marshall, Senator McKenzie, Mr Melham, Senator Singh and Mr C. R. Thomson

# **Petitions (Standing)**

#### Membership

Mr Murphy (*Chair*), Dr Jensen (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Adams, Mr Broadbent, Ms A. E. Burke, Mr Byrne, Mr Chester, Ms Saffin, Mr Symon and Mr van Manen

Report

The work of the Petitions Committee, 2010-2013: An established part of the democratic process (*presented 24 Jun*)

# Privileges and Members' Interests (Standing)

#### Membership

Mrs D'Ath (to 5 Feb) (Chair to 5 Feb), Ms Roxon (from 5 Feb) (Chair from 6 Feb), Mr Secker (Deputy Chair), Mr Fitzgibbon (to 13 May), Mr Hayes (from 13 May), Mr Lyons, Mr McClelland, Mr Randall, Mr Ruddock, Ms Smyth, Mr Somlyay, Mr Symon and Mr Windsor

#### Current inquiry

Whether, in the course of his statement of 21 May 2012, the Honourable Member for Dobell deliberately misled the House

#### **Documents**

Register of Members' Interests for the 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament—

Notifications of alterations of interests received during the period 29 November 2012 to 20 March 2013 (*presented 21 Mar*)

Notifications of alterations of interests received during the period 21 March to 26 June 2013 (presented 27 Jun)

#### Reports

Report concerning an application from Mr Brian McCarty for the publication of a response to a reference made in the House of Representatives (*presented 14 Feb*)

Report concerning an application from Mr Brian McCarty for the publication of a response to a reference made in the House of Representatives (*presented 27 Jun*)

Report concerning an application from Mr Ian Munro for the publication of a response to a reference made in the House of Representatives (*presented 14 Feb*)

Report concerning an application from Mr Matthew Joyce for the publication of a response to a reference made in the House of Representatives (*presented 16 May*)

Report concerning an application from Mr Michael Smith for the publication of a response to a reference made in the House of Representatives (*presented 14 Mar*)

Report concerning the registration and declaration of Members' interests during 2012 (presented 14 Feb)

# **Procedure (Standing)**

#### Membership

Mr Lyons (*Chair*), Mr Broadbent (*Deputy Chair*), Mr Fitzgibbon (*to 14 May*), Ms Hall, Mr Hayes (*from 14 May*), Mr Irons, Mr E. T. Jones and Ms Owens

Reports

Electronic voting in the House of Representatives (presented 24 Jun)

Maintenance of the standing and sessional orders (presented 24 Jun)

# Public Accounts and Audit (Joint Statutory)

#### Membership

Mr Oakeshott (*Chair*), Mrs D'Ath (*to 6 Feb*) (*Deputy Chair to 6 Feb*), Ms Brodtmann (*Deputy Chair from 13 Feb*), Mr Adams, Senator Bishop, Mr Briggs, Senator K. Carr (*from 14 May*), Mr Cheeseman, Mr Frydenberg, Mr Jenkins (*from 14 May*), Mr Neumann (*from 6 Feb to 14 May*), Ms O'Neill, Senator Pratt, Senator Ruston, Senator Smith, Ms Smyth, Mr Somlyay and Senator Thistlethwaite (*to 14 May*)

#### Document

2013-14 Draft estimates for the Australian National Audit Office and the Parliamentary Budget Office— Statement by Chair (*presented 14 May*)

#### Reports

Report 436: Review of the 2011-12 Defence Materiel Organisation Major Projects report (*presented 29 May*)

Report 437: Review of Auditor-General's reports Nos. 2 to 10 (2012-13) (presented 29 May)

Report 438: Advisory report on the Public Governance, Performance and Accountability Bill 2013 (*presented 4 Jun*)

Report 439: Review of Auditor-General's reports Nos. 11 to 31 (2012-13) (presented 27 Jun)

Report 440: Annual report 2012-13 (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 26 Jul)

# **Publications (Standing)**

#### Membership

Mrs Elliot (from 14 May) (Chair from 16 May), Mr Hayes (to 14 May) (Chair to 14 May), Mr Vasta (Deputy Chair), Mr Fitzgibbon (from 14 May), Mr Irons, Dr Leigh (to 14 May), Mr Mitchell, Mr O'Dowd and Ms Owens

Reports

27<sup>th</sup> report of 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament (*presented 14 Feb*)

28<sup>th</sup> report of 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament (presented 21 Mar)

29<sup>th</sup> report of 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament (presented 16 May)

30<sup>th</sup> report of 43<sup>rd</sup> Parliament (presented 6 Jun)

# **Public Works (Joint Statutory)**

#### Membership

Ms Livermore (*Chair*), Mr Forrest (*Deputy Chair*), Mrs K. L. Andrews, Senator Boyce, Senator Gallacher, Ms Hall, Ms Saffin, Mr Secker and Senator Urquhart

#### Current inquiry

Integrated fit-out of new leased premises for the Australian Taxation Office at the site known as Site 5 and 6, the Revitalised Central Dandenong project, Dandenong, Victoria

#### Reports

Referrals made May to November 2012 (1st report of 2013) (presented 18 Mar)

Referrals made February to April 2013 (2<sup>nd</sup> report of 2013) (presented 15 May)

Referrals made May 2013 (3<sup>rd</sup> report of 2013) (presented 24 Jun)

Seventy-Sixth annual report, March 2013 (presented 18 Mar)

# **Regional Australia (Standing)**

#### Membership

Mr Windsor (*Chair*), Mr Gibbons (*Deputy Chair*), Mrs Elliot (*from 6 Feb*), Mr Fitzgibbon (*to 6 Feb*), Mr Haase, Ms Livermore, Mr McCormack, Mr Mitchell and Mr Tehan

Supplementary member for the inquiry into the use of 'fly-in fly-out' work practices: Mr Crook

#### Report

Cancer of the bush or salvation for our cities?: Fly in, fly out and drive in, drive out workforce practices in regional Australia (*presented 13 Feb*)

#### Other report

Unauthorised disclosure of confidential committee document (presented 16 May)

## **Selection (Standing)**

#### Membership

Ms A. E. Burke (*Speaker*) (*Chair*), Mr Scott (*Deputy Speaker and Chair in the absence of the Speaker*), Mr Bandt, Mr Coulton, Mr Entsch, Mr Fitzgibbon (*to 14 May*), Ms Hall, Mr Hayes (*from 14 May*), Mr Husic (*to 14 May*), Mr Mitchell (*from 14 May*), Mr Oakeshott, Mr Perrett (*from 14 May*), Mr Ruddock, Ms Saffin (*to 14 May*) and Mr Secker

#### Reports

No. 74: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 11 February 2013 (*presented 6 Feb*)

No. 75: Private Members' business and the consideration of bills introduced 11 to 14 February 2013 (*presented 14 Feb*)

No. 76: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 18 March 2013 and referral of bills to committees (*presented 13 Mar*)

No. 77: Consideration of bills introduced 12 to 14 March 2013 (presented 14 Mar)

No. 78: Private Members' business and the consideration of bills introduced 18 to 21 March 2013 (*presented 21 Mar*)

No. 79: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 27 May 2013 (*presented 15 May*)

No. 80: Private Members' business and the consideration of bills introduced 14 to 16 May 2013 (*presented 16 May*)

No. 81: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 3 June 2013 (*presented 29 May*)

No. 82: Consideration of bills introduced 27 to 30 May 2013 (presented 30 May)

No. 83: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 17 June 2013 (*presented 5 Jun*)

No. 84: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 17 June 2013, as amended, and bills introduced 3 to 5 June 2013 (*presented 5 Jun*)

No. 85: Consideration of committee and delegation reports and private Members' business on Monday, 24 June 2013 and consideration of bills (*presented 19 Jun*)

No. 86: Private Members' business and the consideration of bills introduced 24 to 26 June 2013 (*presented 26 Jun*)

## Social Policy and Legal Affairs (Standing)

Membership

Mr Perrett (*Chair*), Mrs Moylan (*Deputy Chair*), Mr L. D. T. Ferguson (*from 14 May*), Mr Neumann (*to 14 May*), Ms Rowland, Ms Smyth, Dr Stone and Mr Vasta

Supplementary member for the inquiry into the-

Intellectual Property Laws Amendment Bill 2013: Mr Tehan

Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) Bill 2012 and the Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) (Consequential Amendments) Bill 2012: Mrs B. K. Bishop

Public Interest Disclosure Bill 2013: Mrs B. K. Bishop

Current inquiries

Inquiry into the Wild Rivers (Environmental Management) Bill 2011

Roundtable Discussion on Australia's Constitution

Reports

Advisory report on the Courts and Tribunals Legislation Amendment (Administration) Bill 2012 (presented 11 Feb)

Advisory report on the Intellectual Property Laws Amendment Bill 2013 (presented 19 Jun)

Advisory report on the Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) Bill 2012, Public Interest Disclosure (Whistleblower Protection) (Consequential Amendments) Bill 2012 and the Public Interest Disclosure Bill 2013 (*presented 28 May*)

Advisory report on the Sex Discrimination Amendment (Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity and Intersex Status) Bill 2013 (*presented 27 May*)

Troubled waters: Inquiry into the arrangements surrounding crimes committed at sea (presented 24 Jun)

# **Treaties (Joint Standing)**

Membership

Mr K. J. Thomson (to 6 Feb) (Chair to 6 Feb), Senator Thistlethwaite (to 14 May) (Chair from 14 Feb to 8 May), Mr Marles (from 22 April) (Chair from 8 May), Senator McKenzie (Deputy Chair), Senator K. Carr (from 14 May), Mrs Elliot (from 6 Feb to 22 Apr), Senator Fawcett, Mr L. D. T. Ferguson (from 14 Mar), Mr Forrest, Ms Grierson, Mr Jenkins, Ms Livermore, Senator Ludlam, Mr McClelland (to 14 Mar), Ms Parke (to 6 Feb), Mrs Prentice, Senator Singh, Senator Smith, Dr Stone, Mr Symon (from 6 Feb) and Senator Thorp

Reports

Report 132: Treaties tabled on 18 September and 30 October 2012 (presented 18 Mar)

Report 133: Treaties tabled on 1 November 2012 (presented 27 May)

Report 134: Treaties tabled on 12 March and 14 May 2013 (presented 25 Jun)

Report 135: Treaties tabled on 12 March and 14 May 2013 (sent to President of the Senate, 23 Jul)

Report 136: Treaties tabled on 14 May 2013 (sent to Speaker under SO 247, 5 Aug)

# **RESPONSES TO COMMITTEE REPORTS**

Schedules of Government responses	Presented
Government responses to parliamentary committee reports—Response to the schedule tabled by the Speaker on 29 November 2012	27 Jun
Schedule of outstanding Government responses to reports of House of Representatives and joint committees, also incorporating reports tabled and details of Government responses made in the period between 28 November 2012, the date of the last schedule, and 26 June 2013	27 Jun

Government responses to individual reports	Presented
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs—Standing Committee—	
Our land, our languages: Language learning in Indigenous communities-	
Speaker's response	18 Mar
Government response	6 Jun
Agriculture, Resources, Fisheries and Forestry—Standing Committee—	
Seeing the forest through the trees: Inquiry into the future of the Australian Forestry Industry	19 Jun
Constitutional Recognition of Local Government—Joint Select Committee—	
Preliminary report on the majority finding of the Expert Panel on Constitutional Recognition of Local Government: The proposal, timing and likely success of a referendum to amend Section 96 of the Australian Constitution to effect financial recognition of local government	29 May <sup>B</sup>
Final report on the majority finding of the Expert Panel on Constitutional Recognition of Local Government: The case for financial recognition, the likelihood of success and lessons from the history of constitutional referenda	29 May <sup>B</sup>
Corporations and Financial Services—Joint Statutory Committee—	
Inquiry into the collapse of Trio Capital	14 May
Statutory oversight of the Australian Securities and Investments Commission-August 2011	7 Feb
Education and Employment—Standing Committee—	
Work wanted: Mental health and workforce participation	5 Feb
Workplace bullying "We just want it to stop"	12 Feb
Employment and Workplace Relations—Standing Committee—	
Making it fair: Pay equity and associated issues related to increasing female participation in the workforce	3 Jun
Foreign Affairs, Defence and Trade—Joint Standing Committee—	
Australia's overseas representation—Punching below our weight?	3 Jun
Australia's trade and investment relations with Asia, the Pacific and Latin America	5 Feb
More than just talk: Australia's human rights dialogues with China and Vietnam	20 Jun
Review of the Defence annual report 2010-11	14 Feb

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>B</sup> Constitution Alteration (Local Government) 2013 introduced (*29 May*), taken as the Government response.

Government responses to individual reports (continued)	Presented
Gambling Reform— Joint Select Committee—	
National Gambling Reform Bill 2012 and related bills	27 May
The prevention and treatment of problem gambling	14 May
Health and Ageing—Standing Committee—	
Before it's too late: Report on early intervention programs aimed at preventing youth suicide	27 Jun
Regional health issues jointly affecting Australia and the South Pacific: Report of the Australian Parliamentary Committee Delegation to Papua New Guinea and the Solomon Islands	27 Jun
Weighing it up: Obesity in Australia	14 May
Industry, Science and Innovation—Standing Committee—	
Seasonal forecasting in Australia: Inquiry into long-term meteorological forecasting in Australia	24 Jun
Intelligence and Security—Joint Statutory Committee—	
Review of the re-listing of—	
Ansar al-Islam, Islamic Movement of Uzbekistan, Jaish-e-Mohammad and Lashkar-e-Jhangvi	7 Feb
Five terrorist organisations	7 Feb
Hizballah's External Security Organisation	7 Feb
Law Enforcement—Joint Statutory Committee—	
Inquiry into Commonwealth unexplained wealth legislation and arrangements	12 Mar
National Broadband Network—Joint Standing Committee—	
Review of the rollout of the National Broadband Network (Fourth report)	5 Jun
Procedure—Standing Committee—	
Motion to suspend standing orders and condemn a Member—Report on events of 10 October 2006	4 Jun
Public Accounts and Audit—Joint Statutory Committee—	
Report 430: Review of Auditor-General's Reports Nos. 47 (2010-11) to 9 (2011-12) and Reports Nos. 10 to 23 (2011-12)	29 May
Report 431: Review of Auditor-General's Report Nos 24 to 32 (2011-12)	29 May
Report 434: Annual Public Hearing with the Commissioner of Taxation - 2012	27 Jun
Report 435: Review of Auditor-General's Reports Nos. 33 (2011-12) to 1 (2012-13)	29 May
Regional Australia—Standing Committee—	
Report into certain matters relating to the proposed Murray-Darling Basin Plan	3 Jun
Unauthorised disclosure of confidential committee document: Speaker's response	29 May
Treaties—Joint Standing Committee—	
Report 131: Treaties tabled on 21 August, 11 and 18 September 2012	16 May

# Government responses to individual reports — Total: $29^{\Sigma}$

 $<sup>\</sup>Sigma$  Does not include responses by Speaker or the presentation of the Constitution Alteration (Local Government) 2013.

### Page 56

# **GOVERNMENT DOCUMENTS**<sup>∉</sup>

# Title

#### Presented

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Affairs-House of Representatives Standing Committee—	-
Our land, our languages: Language learning in Indigenous communities—	21.14
Status of Government response	
Aboriginal Land Commissioner—Reports on review of Part IV of the <i>Aboriginal Land</i>	20 I
Rights (Northern Territory) Act 1976–28 March 2013	
Anindilyakwa Land Council—Reports—2011-12	
ASC Pty Ltd—Statements of corporate intent—2012-15	21 Mar
Auditor-General—Audit reports for 2012-13—	
No. 12—Performance audit—Administration of Commonwealth responsibilities under the	
National Partnership Agreement on Preventive Health: Australian National Preventive	<b>5 1</b> 1
Health Agency; Department of Health and Ageing	
No. 13—Performance audit—The provision of policing services to the Australian Capital	6 E.I.
Territory: Australian Federal Police	
No. 14—Performance audit—Delivery of workplace relations services by the Office of the	5 E.L
Fair Work Ombudsman: Office of the Fair Work Ombudsman	
No. 15—Assurance report—2011-12 Major Projects Report: Defence Materiel	5 E.L
Organisation.	
No. 16—Financial statement audit—Audits of the financial statements of Australian	6 E.I.
Government entities for the period ended 30 June 2012	
No. 17—Performance audit—Design and implementation of the Energy Efficiency	5 Dala
Information Grants program: Department of Climate Change and Energy Efficiency	
No. 18—Performance audit—Administration of Communities for Children under the	
Family Support Program: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and	5 Dala
Indigenous Affairs	
No. 19—Performance audit—Administration of New Income Management in the Northern	
Territory: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs; Department of Human Services	5 Eab
No. 20—Performance audit—Administration of the Domestic Fishing Compliance	
Program: Australian Fisheries Management Authority	5 Eab
No. 21—Performance audit—Individual management services provided to people in	
immigration detention: Department of Immigration and Citizenship	11 Eab
No. 22—Performance audit—Administration of the Tasmanian Forests Intergovernmental	
Agreement Contractors Voluntary Exit Grants Program: Department of Agriculture,	
Fisheries and Forestry	12 Mar
No. 23—Performance audit—The Australian Government Reconstruction Inspectorate's	12 Iviai
conduct of value for money reviews of flood reconstruction projects in Victoria:	
Department of Regional Australia, Local Government, Arts and Sport	12 Mar
No. 24—Performance audit—The preparation and delivery of the natural disaster recovery	12 Iviai
work plans for Queensland and Victoria: Department of Regional Australia, Local Government, Arts and Sport	12 Mar
No. 25—Performance audit—Defence's implementation of audit recommendations:	
Department of Defence; Defence Materiel Organisation	12 Mar
No. 26—Performance audit—Remediation of the Lightweight Torpedo Replacement	12 Ivial
Project: Department of Defence; Defence Materiel Organisation	12 Mar
No. 27—Performance audit—Administration of the Research Block Grants program:	
Department of Industry, Innovation, Climate Change, Science, Research and Tertiary	
Education	14 May
No. 28—The Australian Government performance measurement and reporting framework:	17 Iviay
Pilot project to audit key performance indicators	14 May
Thot project to addit key performance indicators	17 Iviay

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>¢</sup> Does not include documents deemed to have been presented, which are listed in the Votes and Proceedings.

No. 29—Performance audit—Administration of the Veterans' Children Education Schemes: Department of Veterans' Affairs	14 May
No. 30—Performance audit—Management of detained goods: Australian Customs and Border Protection Service	
No. 31—Performance audit—Implementation of the National Partnership Agreement on	14 Way
Homelessness: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs	14 Mov
No. 32—Performance audit—Grants for the construction of the Adelaide Desalination Plant: Department of Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and Communities; Department of Finance and Deregulation; Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet	Ĵ
No. 33—Performance audit—The regulation of tax practitioners by the Tax Practitioners	
Board: Tax Practitioners Board; Australian Taxation Office	14 May
No. 34—Performance audit—Preparation of the Tax Expenditures Statement: Department	
of the Treasury; Australian Taxation Office	14 May
No. 35—Performance audit—Control of credit card use: Australian Trade Commission;	16 16
Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet; Geoscience Australia	16 May
No. 36—Performance audit—Commonwealth environmental watering activities: Department of Sustainability, Environment, Water, Population and Communities	27 May
No. 37—Performance audit—Administration of grants from the Education Investment	
Fund: Department of Industry, Innovation, Climate Change, Science, Research and	
Tertiary Education	27 May
No. 38—Performance audit—Indigenous Early Childhood Development - Children and	
Family Centres: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations	27 Mav
No. 39—Performance audit—AusAID's management of infrastructure aid to Indonesia:	
Australian Agency for International Development (AusAID)	28 May
No. 40—Performance audit—Recovery of Centrelink payment debts by external collection	
agencies: Department of Human Services	30 May
No. 41—Performance audit—The award of grants under the Supported Accommodation	
Innovation Fund: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and	
Indigenous Affairs	3 Jun
Indigenous Affairs	
Indigenous Affairs No. 42—Performance audit—Co-location of the Department of Human Services' shopfronts: Department of Human Services	
Indigenous Affairs	
Indigenous Affairs	6 Jun
Indigenous Affairs No. 42—Performance audit—Co-location of the Department of Human Services' shopfronts: Department of Human Services No. 43—Performance audit—Establishment, implementation and administration of the general component of the Local Jobs stream of the Jobs Fund: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations	6 Jun
Indigenous Affairs	6 Jun 17 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 18 Jun 18 Jun 18 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	6 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 17 Jun 18 Jun 18 Jun 18 Jun
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li> <li>No. 42—Performance audit—Co-location of the Department of Human Services' shopfronts: Department of Human Services</li> <li>No. 43—Performance audit—Establishment, implementation and administration of the general component of the Local Jobs stream of the Jobs Fund: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations</li> <li>No. 44—Performance audit—Management and reporting of Goods and Services Tax and Fringe Benefits Tax information: Australian Taxation Office</li> <li>No. 45—Performance audit—Cross-agency coordination of employment programs: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations; Department of Human Services</li> <li>No. 46—Performance audit—Compensating F-111 fuel tank workers: Department of Veterans' Affairs; Department of Defence</li> <li>No. 47—Performance audit—AUSTRAC's administration of its financial intelligence function: Australian Transaction Reports and Analysis Centre (AUSTRAC)</li> <li>No. 48—Performance audit—Management of the Targeted Community Care (Mental Health) Program: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs</li> <li>No. 49—Financial statement audit—Interim phase of the audits of the financial statements of major general Government sector agencies for the year ending 30 June 2013.</li> <li>No. 50—Performance audit—Administration of the GP Super Clinics program:</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li> <li>No. 42—Performance audit—Co-location of the Department of Human Services' shopfronts: Department of Human Services</li> <li>No. 43—Performance audit—Establishment, implementation and administration of the general component of the Local Jobs stream of the Jobs Fund: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations.</li> <li>No. 44—Performance audit—Management and reporting of Goods and Services Tax and Fringe Benefits Tax information: Australian Taxation Office</li> <li>No. 45—Performance audit—Cross-agency coordination of employment programs: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations; Department of Human Services</li> <li>No. 46—Performance audit—Compensating F-111 fuel tank workers: Department of Veterans' Affairs; Department of Defence</li> <li>No. 47—Performance audit—AUSTRAC's administration of its financial intelligence function: Australian Transaction Reports and Analysis Centre (AUSTRAC)</li> <li>No. 48—Performance audit—Management of the Targeted Community Care (Mental Health) Program: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs</li> <li>No. 49—Financial statement audit—Interim phase of the audits of the financial statements of major general Government sector agencies for the year ending 30 June 2013.</li> <li>No. 50—Performance audit—Administration of the GP Super Clinics program: Department of Health and Ageing</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li> <li>No. 42—Performance audit—Co-location of the Department of Human Services' shopfronts: Department of Human Services</li> <li>No. 43—Performance audit—Establishment, implementation and administration of the general component of the Local Jobs stream of the Jobs Fund: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations.</li> <li>No. 44—Performance audit—Management and reporting of Goods and Services Tax and Fringe Benefits Tax information: Australian Taxation Office.</li> <li>No. 45—Performance audit—Cross-agency coordination of employment programs: Department of Education, Employment and Workplace Relations; Department of Human Services</li> <li>No. 46—Performance audit—Compensating F-111 fuel tank workers: Department of Veterans' Affairs; Department of Defence.</li> <li>No. 47—Performance audit—AUSTRAC's administration of its financial intelligence function: Australian Transaction Reports and Analysis Centre (AUSTRAC).</li> <li>No. 48—Performance audit—Management of the Targeted Community Care (Mental Health) Program: Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs</li> <li>No. 49—Financial statement audit—Interim phase of the audits of the financial statements of major general Government sector agencies for the year ending 30 June 2013.</li> <li>No. 50—Performance audit—Administration of the GP Super Clinics program: Department of Health and Ageing</li> <li>No. 51—Performance audit—Management of the Australian Taxation Office's property portfolio: Australian Taxation Office</li> </ul>	
<ul> <li>Indigenous Affairs</li></ul>	

August 2011 to March 2013       26 Jun         No. 55—Performance auft—Indigenous Employment - The Australian Government's contribution to the Australian Employment Covenant: Department of Education.       26 Jun         Australia's Human Rights Framework—National Human Rights Action Plan—2012       14 May         Australian Droadcasting Corporation (ABC)—Reports—Equity and diversity—2011-12.       5 Feb         Australian Communications and Media Authority—Reports—       5 Feb         Australian Communications—2011-12.       5 Feb         Australian Communications—2011-12.       5 Feb         Naturalian Relay Service—2011-12.       18 Mar         Australian Competition and Consumer Commission—Reports—       18 Mar         Zoll-12—Report 1: Telecommunications scruces in Australian Crime Commission—       12 Mar         Telestra's structural separation undertaking—7 or the period 6 March to 30 June 2012.       20 Jun         Australian Crime Commission Act 2002—Board of the Australian Crime Commission—       Reports—2011-12.         Australian Fusheries Management Authority—Reports—2011-12.       18 Mar         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—       20 Jun         Australian Taine Regulation Agency—Reports—2011-12.       14 Feb         Australian Fusheries Management Authority—Reports—2011-12.       14 May         No. 59—DA V Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)       27 Jun	No. 54—Performance audit—Administration of Government advertising arrangements:	
contribution to the Australian Employment Covenant: Department of Education,       26 Jun         Employment and Workplace Relations.       26 Jun         Australia's Human Rights Framework—National Human Rights Action Plan—2012       5 Feb         Australian Communications and Media Authority—Reports—Coll:12       5 Feb         Australian Communications.       5 Feb         Australian Communications and Media Authority—Reports—       5 Feb         Communications—2011-12       5 Feb         Naturalian Competition and Consumer Commission—Reports—       18 Mar         Valuralian Cirone Communications services in Australian Commension—       6 Feb         Telstra's structural separation undertaking—for the period 6 March to 30 June 2012       20 Jun         Australian Cirone Commission Act 2002—Board of the Australian Crime Commission—       7 Feb         Australian Customs and Border Protection Service—Reports—2011-12       18 Mar         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—       20 Jun         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—       2011-12         Statian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency—Reports—2011-12       18 Mar         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—       20 Jun         No. 39—D4 v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)       27 Jun         No. 39—O4 v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)		26 Jun
Employment and Workplace Relations.       20 Jun         Australia's Human Rights Framework—National Human Rights Action Plan—2012.       14 May         Australian Centre for Renewable Energy Board—Reports—2011-12.       5 Feb         Australian Communications and Media Authority—Reports—2011-12.       5 Feb         Australian Communications and Media Authority—Reports—       5 Feb         National Relay Service—2011-12.       18 Mar         Australian Competition and Consumer Commission—Reports—       12 Mar         Pelecommunications       21 Planements—2011-12.       6 Feb         Australian Charge Communications competitive safeguards; Report 2: Changes in the prices paration undertaking—For the period 6 March to 30 June 2012.       20 Jun         Australian Cine Commission Act 2002—Board of the Australian Cine Commission—Reports—2011-12.       18 Mar         Reports—2011-12.       18 Mar       Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—2011-12.       18 Mar         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—2011-12.       18 Mar       Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—2011-12.       18 Mar         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—2011-12.       14 May       May         2011-12—Correction       14 Feb       Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—       21 H May         2011-12—Corrigendum       Australia (Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)       27 Jun		
Australian Shama Rights Framework—National Human Rights Action Plan—2012		
Australian Centre for Renewable Energy Board—Reports—Equity and diversity—2011-12		
Australian Centre for Renewable Energy Board—Reports—2011-12	Australian Broadcasting Corporation (ABC)—Reports—Equity and diversity—2011-12	5 Feb
Australian Communications and Media Authority—Reports—		
Communications—2011-12.		
National Relay Service—2011-12		5 Feb
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission—Reports— Telecommunications — 2011-12—Report 1: Telecommunications competitive safeguards; Report 2: Changes in the prices paid for telecommunications services in Australia		
Telecommunications— 2011-12—Report 1: Telecommunications competitive safeguards; Report 2: Changes in the prices paid for telecommunications services in Australia		
2011-12—Report 1: Telecommunications competitive safeguards; Report 2: Changes in       12 Mar         Telstra's compliance with the retail price control arrangements—2011-12.       .6 Feb         Telstra's compliance with the retail price control arrangements—2011-12.       .20 Jun         Australian Crime Commission Act 2002—Board of the Australian Crime Commission—       Reports—2011-12.         Reports—2011-12.       .5 Feb         Australian Fisheries Management Authority—Reports—2011-12.       .14 May         No. 58—DB v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship).       .27 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth Police       .14 May         Summary report, March 2013       .30 May         Summary report, March 2013       .30 May         Summary report, March 2013       .21 Jun         Australian Ruing agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       .12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       .12 Mar         Australian National University—		
the prices paid for telecommunications services in Australia		
Telstra's compliance with the retail price control arrangements—2011-12.		12 Mar
Telstra's structural separation underaking—For the period 6 March to 30 June 2012		
Australian Crime Commission Act 2002—Board of the Australian Crime Commission—       S Feb         Reports—2011-12.       .5 Feb         Australian Customs and Border Protection Service—Reports—2011-12.       .14 Feb         Australian Fisheries Management Authority—Reports—2011-12.       .18 Mar         Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports.       .2011-12.       .5 Feb         2011-12.       .27 Jun       .44 May         No. 58—BB v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship).       .27 Jun         No. 140—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       .25 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—		
Reports—2011-12.		
Australian Customs and Border Protection Service—Reports—2011-12—Correction		<b>5</b> F 1
Australian Fisheries Management Authority—Reports—2011-12       18 Mar         Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency—Reports—2011-12       5 Feb         2011-12—Corrigendum.       14 May         No. 58—BB v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)       27 Jun         No. 59—DA v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)       27 Jun         No. 14—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       25 Jun         No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       25 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—       30 May         Final report, March 2013       30 May         Summary report, March 2013       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       12 Mar         Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December       2012         2012       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       19 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—Out = 11:12       22 Mar         Australian National University—Reports—Out = 20:12.       27 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—Out = 5 Feb       27 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       27 Jun         2013-10 ctober to		
Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Ågency—Reports—2011-12		
Australian Human Rights Commission—Reports—       14 May         2011-12—Corrigendum.       14 May         No. 58—Bb v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)       27 Jun         No. 59—DA v Commonwealth of Australia (Australian Federal Police)       14 May         Australian Law Reform Commission—Reports—       14 May         No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       25 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—       71 Jun         Final report, March 2013       30 May         Summary report, March 2013       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       12 Mar         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       19 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—2012       27 Jun         Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2012-1 October to 31 December       25 Jun <t< td=""><td></td><td></td></t<>		
2011-12—Corrigendum.       14 May         No. 58—BB v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship).       27 Jun         No. 59—DA v Commonwealth of Australia (Australian Federal Police)       14 May         Australian Law Reform Commission—Reports—       14 May         No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       25 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—       30 May         Final report, March 2013       30 May         Summary report, March 2013       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       12 Mar         Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December       2012         2012       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       12 Mar         Australian National Judit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       19 Jun         Australian National Judit Office—Reports—2012       27 Jun         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2012-10       10 Lober to 31 December       25 Jun         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       19 Jun         Chief Executive Offi		5 Feb
No. 58—BB v Commonwealth of Australia (Department of Immigration and Citizenship)		
No. 59—DA v Commonwealth of Australia (Australian Federal Police)       14 May         Australian Law Reform Commission—Reports—       No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       25 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—       30 May         Final report, March 2013.       30 May         Summary report, March 2013.       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       12 Mar         Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December       2012.         2012       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       Livestock Export Corporation Limited—2011-12.       12 Mar         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       around financial statements audits—June 2013.       19 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—2012       27 Jun       Australian Rostal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13 to 2015-16.       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the Chief Executive Officer—       19 Jun         2012—1 October to 31 December       19 Jun       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entitites—Reports for the period—1       25 Jun </td <td></td> <td></td>		
Australian Law Reform Commission—Reports—       25 Jun         No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response		
No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response       25 Jun         No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—       30 May         Final report, March 2013       30 May         Summary report, March 2013       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       12 Mar         Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December       2012         2012       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       Livestock Export Corporation Limited—2011-12         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       around financial statements audits—June 2013         Australian National University—Reports—2012       27 Jun         Australian Rostal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2013—1 January to 31 March       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       25 Jun         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian Riker Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       14 May         December 2011 to 30 November 2012       14 May         Australian Rikel Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports		14 May
No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—       30 May         Final report, March 2013       30 May         Summary report, March 2013       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       30 May         Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December       2012         2012       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       12 Mar         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       12 Mar         Australian National University—Reports—2012       27 Jun         Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       19 Jun         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       19 Jun         2012-1 October to 31 December       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       20 Jun         2012-13 to 2014-15       5 Feb         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmissio	Australian Law Reform Commission—Reports—	
Final report, March 2013       30 May         Summary report, March 2013       30 May         Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       10 Solve S	No. 114—Family violence - A national legal response—Government response	25 Jun
Summary report, March 2013	No. 120—Access all ages - Older workers and Commonwealth laws—	
Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—       Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December         2012       12 Mar         Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian       12 Mar         Livestock Export Corporation Limited—2011-12       12 Mar         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       19 Jun         around financial statements audits—June 2013       19 Jun         Australian Notional University—Reports—2012       27 Jun         Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2012—1 October to 31 December       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       2012-13         2012-13 to 2014-15       5 Feb         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       14 May         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—       5 Feb         May Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May      <	Final report, March 2013	30 May
Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December 2012	Summary report, March 2013	30 May
Live-stock mortalities for exports by sea—Reports for the period—1 July to 31 December 2012	Australian Meat and Live-stock Industry Act 1997—	
201212 MarReports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian12 MarAustralian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control12 MarAustralian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control19 JunAustralian National University—Reports—201227 JunAustralian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-1327 JunAustralian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the Chief Executive Officer—13 Mar2012—1 October to 31 December13 Mar2012–13 to 2014-155 Feb2012-13 to 2014-155 Feb2012-13 to 2014-155 Feb2013_14 to 2015-1625 JunAustralian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1 December 2011 to 30 November 201214 MayAustralian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-125 FebBroadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception— Reports—5 FebMay 201314 MayClean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—201214 MayClean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—201214 MayClimate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review— Final report, December 201214 May		
Livestock Export Corporation Limited—2011-12.       12 Mar         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       19 Jun         around financial statements audits—June 2013.       19 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—2012.       27 Jun         Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2012—1 October to 31 December       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       2012-13 to 2014-15         2012-13 to 2014-15       5 Feb         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       5 Feb         December 2011 to 30 November 2012       14 May         Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—       5 Feb         May 2013       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Climate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—       14 May <td></td> <td>12 Mar</td>		12 Mar
Livestock Export Corporation Limited—2011-12.       12 Mar         Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       19 Jun         around financial statements audits—June 2013.       19 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—2012.       27 Jun         Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2012—1 October to 31 December       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       2012-13 to 2014-15         2012-13 to 2014-15       5 Feb         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       5 Feb         December 2011 to 30 November 2012       14 May         Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—       5 Feb         May 2013       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Climate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—       14 May <td>Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian</td> <td></td>	Reports on the funding agreement between the Commonwealth of Australia and Australian	
Australian National Audit Office—Report by Independent Auditor—Quality control       19 Jun         around financial statements audits—June 2013       19 Jun         Australian National University—Reports—2012       27 Jun         Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the       5 Feb         Chief Executive Officer—       13 Mar         2012—1 October to 31 December       19 Jun         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       19 Jun         2012-13 to 2014-15       5 Feb         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1         December 2011 to 30 November 2012       14 May         Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—       5 Feb         May 2013       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Climate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—       14 May         Final report, December 2012       21 Mar		12 Mar
around financial statements audits—June 2013		
Australian National University—Reports—2012		19 Jun
Australian Postal Corporation (Australia Post)—Statements of corporate intent—2012-13       5 Feb         to 2015-16		
to 2015-16		
Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Agency—Quarterly reports of the         Chief Executive Officer—         2012—1 October to 31 December         2013—1 January to 31 March         Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—         2012-13 to 2014-15         2013-14 to 2015-16         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1         December 2011 to 30 November 2012         May Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12         Seports—         February 2013         February 2013         Sequence         Yean		5 Feb
Chief Executive Officer—13 Mar2012—1 October to 31 December13 Mar2013—1 January to 31 March19 JunAustralian Research Council—Strategic plans—19 Jun2012-13 to 2014-155 Feb2013-14 to 2015-1625 JunAustralian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1December 2011 to 30 November 201214 MayAustralian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-125 FebBroadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—5 FebMay 20135 FebMay 201314 MayClean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—201214 MayClimate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—21 Mar		
2012—1 October to 31 December13 Mar2013—1 January to 31 March19 JunAustralian Research Council—Strategic plans—5 Feb2012-13 to 2014-155 Feb2013-14 to 2015-1625 JunAustralian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1December 2011 to 30 November 201214 MayAustralian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-125 FebBroadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—Reports—5 FebFebruary 201314 MayClean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—201214 MayClimate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—21 Mar		
2013—1 January to 31 March.19 JunAustralian Research Council—Strategic plans—.5 Feb2012-13 to 2014-15		13 Mar
Australian Research Council—Strategic plans—       5 Feb         2012-13 to 2014-15       5 Feb         2013-14 to 2015-16       25 Jun         Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       25 Jun         December 2011 to 30 November 2012       14 May         Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12       14 May         Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—       5 Feb         May 2013       5 Feb         May 2013       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Climate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—       14 May         Final report, December 2012       21 Mar		
2012-13 to 2014-15		
2013-14 to 2015-16		5 Feb
Australian River Co. Limited and its consolidated entities—Reports for the period—1       14 May         December 2011 to 30 November 2012       14 May         Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12       5 Feb         Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—       5 Feb         May 2013       5 Feb         May 2013       14 May         Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012       14 May         Climate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review—       21 Mar		
December 2011 to 30 November 201214 MayAustralian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12		
Australian Skills Quality Authority (ASQA)—Reports—2011-12		14 Mar.
Broadcasting Services Act 1992—Digital television transmission and reception—         Reports—         February 2013		
Reports—		
February 2013		
May 2013		
Clean Energy Regulator—Administrative reports—2012		
Climate Change Authority—Renewable Energy Target Review— Final report, December 2012		
Final report, December 2012		14 May
Government response	Government response	21 Mar

Coal Mining Industry (Long Service Leave Funding) Corporation—Reports—2011-12 Committee reports-Parliamentary committee reports—House of Representatives—	
Copyright Agency Limited—Reports—2011-12 Council of Australian Governments—Review of Counter-Terrorism Legislation—2013 <i>Crimes Act 1914</i> —Authorisations for the acquisition and use of assumed identities—	14 May
Reports—2011-12—Australian Crime Commission <i>Criminal Code Act 1995</i> —Control orders and preventative detention orders—Reports— 2011-12	
CrimTrac Agency—Reports—2011-12—Corrigendum Dairy Produce Act 1986—Statutory funding agreement with Dairy Australia Limited— Reports—2011-12	
Defence Abuse Response Taskforce—	
First Interim report to the Attorney-General and Minister for Defence-March 2013	14 Mar
Second Interim report to the Attorney-General and Minister for Defence—June 2013 Defence Force Discipline Act 1982—	
Director of Military Prosecutions—Reports—2012	
Judge Advocate General—Reports—2012	27 May
Department of Defence—Special purpose flights—Schedules for the period—2012—	0.5 X
July to December	27 Jun
Department of Finance and Deregulation— Campaign advertising by Australian Government departments and agencies—Half yearly	1425
reports—2012—1 July to 31 December	
Certificate of Compliance—Reports—2011-12 Department of Resources, Energy and Tourism—Reports—Energy use in the Australian	0 Feb
Government's operations—	0 <i>i</i> i i
2010-11	
2011-12	
Department of the Treasury—Tax expenditures statement—2012 Education and Care Services Ombudsman, National Education and Care Services Freedom of Information and Privacy Commissioners—Reports—for the period January to June	
2012	27 May
Fair Work Australia—General Manager's reports—	12 5 1
Enterprise agreement-making in Australia under the <i>Fair Work Act 2009</i> (Cth)—2009-12 Extent to which individual flexibility arrangements are agreed to and the content of those arrangements—2009-12	
Operation of the first three years of the <i>Fair Work Act 2009</i> (Cth) unfair dismissal	15 Feb
system—December 2012	12 Eab
Operation of the provisions of the National Employment Standards relating to requests for	13 Feb
flexible working arrangements and extensions of unpaid parental leave—2009-12 Finance—Budget 2013-14—	15 Feb
Budget papers—	
No. 1 - Budget strategy and outlook	14 May
No. 2 - Budget measures	
No. 3 - Australia's federal relations	14 May
No. 4 - Agency resourcing	
Ministerial statements—	
Australia's International Development Assistance Program 2013-14—Effective aid:	
Helping the world's poor	14 May
Continued investment to close the gap	
Regional Australia: Strengthening communities	
Foreign Investment Review Board—Reports—2011-12	
Gene Technology Regulator—Quarterly reports—2012— 1 July to 30 September	
1 October to 31 December	
Grains Research and Development Corporation—Reports—2011-12	
Heavily Indebted Poor Countries Initiative—Government report to Parliament in response to the motion regarding Heavily Indebted Poor Countries judgement creditor	
legislation—Document presented by the Speaker, 16 May 2013	16 May
registration - Document presented by the speaker, 10 thay 2015	10 1viay

Human Rights - Joint Statutory Committee—Examination of legislation in accordance with	
the Human Rights (Parliamentary Scrutiny) Act 2011—	
Bills introduced 29 October-1 November 2012—Legislative Instruments registered with	
the Federal Register of Legislative Instruments 17 October-16 November 2012—	5 Dah
Report, November 2012 - Corrigendum	
Independent National Security Legislation Monitor—Declassified reports—2011-12 Indigenous Land Corporation—National Indigenous land strategy—2013-2017	
Infant Formula—Advisory panel on the marketing in Australia of infant formula—	15 wiay
	10 Mar
Reports—2011-12 Innovation Australia—Reports—2011-12	
Interactive Gambling Act 2001—Prohibition on interactive gambling advertisements—	
Reports—2012	12 Mor
International Labour Organisation—Submission reports on—ILO instruments—Social	12 Wiai
Protection Floors Recommendation, 2012 (No. 202)	14 Mov
Local Government (Financial Assistance) Act 1995—Reports on the operation of the	14 Iviay
Act—2009-10	12 Mor
Maritime Legislation Amendment Act 2007—Review of the Integration of the Australian	12 Wiai
Maritime College with the University of Tasmania—December 2012	12 Mar
Medical Training Review Panel—Reports—Sixteenth, February 2013	
Members of Parliament (Staff) Act 1984—Reports under section 31—2011-12	
Migration Act 1958—	
Section 440A—Conduct of Refugee Review Tribunal (RRT) reviews not completed within	
90 days—Reports for the period—	
1 July to 31 October 2012	6 Eab
1 November 2012 to 28 February 2013	
Section 486O - Assessment of detention arrangements—2012-2013—Personal identifiers	19 Juli
796/12, 799/12, 810/12, 816/12, 817/12, 828/12, 830-832/12, 838/12, 842/12, 843/12,	
849/12, 859/12, 861/12, 867/12, 870/12, 875/12, 876/12, 947/12, 960/12, 968/12, 843/12,	
969/12, 973/12, 983/12, 1012/12, 1020/12, 1041/12, 1045/12, 1053/12	
1055/12, 1057-1059/12, 1062/12, 1064/12, 1073-1100/12, 1106/12, 1118/12, 1128/13,	
1149/13Commonwealth and Immigration Ombudsman's reports	20 Mar
1055/12, 1057-1059/12, 1062/12, 1064/12, 1073-1100/12, 1106/12, 1118/12, 1128/13,	
149/13Government response to Ombudsman's reports	20 Mar
Section 4860 - Assessment of detention arrangements2012-2013Personal identifiers	
741/12, 745/12, 815/12, 818/12, 822/12, 826-7/12, 835/12, 837/12, 839-841/12, 845/12,	
848/12, 852/12, 865-6/12, 868/12, 871/12, 877-8/12, 949/12, 961-963/12, 965-6/12,	
974-978/12, 980-1/12, 986-988/12, 1027/12, 1044/12, 1046-1049/12, 1060-1/12,	
1063/12, 1065-1072/12, 101-1103/12, 1105/12, 1107/12, 1109-10/12, 1114/12, 1063/12, 1065-1072/12, 1101-1103/12, 1105/12, 1107/12, 1109-10/12, 1114/12, 1063/12, 1065-1072/12, 1101-1103/12, 1105/12, 1107/12, 1109-10/12, 1114/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12, 1063/12,	
1117/12, 1119/12, 1121-1126/12, 1132/13, 1135/13, 1139-1141/13, 1148/13, 1152/13,	
1154-1157/13,1159-1165/13, 1168-1197/13, 1201-1213/13, 1215-1220/13, 1222-	
1262/13, 1264-1298/13, 1300-1335/13, 1337-1357/13, 1359-1366/13, 1369-70/13,	
1372/13, 1374-5/13, 1377/13, 1379/13, 1381/13, 1384-1392/13, 1394-5/13, 1407-	
1421/13, 1423/13, 1425-6/13,	
1428-1437/13, 1458-1466/13, 1469-1476/13, 1478-1480/13, 1482/13 Commonwealth	
and Immigration Ombudsman's reports	26 Jun
1428-1437/13, 1458-1466/13, 1469-1476/13, 1478-1480/13, 1482/13 Government	
response to Ombudsman's reports	26 Jun
Section 91Y—Protection visa processing taking more than 90 days—Reports for the	
period—	
1 July to 31 October 2012	6 Feb
1 November 2012 to 28 February 2013	
National Environment Protection Council—Reports—2011-12	
National Health and Medical Research Council—Strategic plans—2013-15	
National Health and Medical Research Council Act—National Health and Medical	
Research Council—Guidelines—National Statement on ethical conduct in human	
research—March 2007Replacement page	28 May
National Health Performance Authority—Independent Review—Reports—November	20 171ay
2012	
National Health Practitioner Ombudsman and Privacy Commissioner—Reports—2011-12	

National Security Information (Criminal and Civil Proceedings) Act 2004—Non-	
disclosure and witness exclusion certificates—Reports—2011-12	5 Feb
National Water Commission—Murray-Darling Basin Plan Implementation—Report—No. 1—1 March 2013	
<i>Native Title Act 1993</i> —Native title representative bodies—Reports—Northern Land	14 Way
Council—2011-12	25 Jun
Norfolk Island Act 1979—Financial statements for—2011-12—Independent report of the	25 Juli
Australian National Audit Office	14 May
Office of the Inspector of Transport Security—Report—Offshore oil and gas resources	14 Widy
sector—Security inquiry, June 2012—Government response	14 May
Prime Minister's Report—Closing the Gap—2013	
Private Health Insurance Administration Council—Reports—Operations of the private	
health insurers—2011-12.	11 Feb
Motion to suspend standing orders and condemn a Member-Report on events of 10	
October 2006—Government response	4 Jun
Productivity Commission—Reports—	
No. 59—Barriers to effective climate change adaptation—	
19 September 2012	14 Mar
Government response	
No. 61—Compulsory licensing of patents—28 March 2013	27 May
No. 62—Electricity Network Regulatory Frameworks—	
Government response	26 Jun
Volume 1, 9 April 2013	
Volume 2, 9 April 2013	26 Jun
Regional Australia-House of Representatives Standing Committee—	
Report into certain matters relating to the proposed Murray-Darling Basin Plan-	
Status of Government response	12 Mar
Research Involving Human Embryos Act 2002-Reports on the operation of the Act-	
1 March to 31 August 2012	
1 September 2012 to 28 February 2013	18 Jun
Schools Assistance Act 2008—Reports on financial assistance granted to each state in—	
2010	
Screen Australia—Reports—2011-12—Correction	
Screenrights—Reports—2011-12	5 Feb
Snowy Hydro Limited—Reports—Financial report for the period 3 July 2011 to 30 June	20.14
2012	
Sugar Research and Development Corporation—Reports—2011-12	
Surveillance Devices Act 2004—Commonwealth Ombudsman's reports on inspections of surveillance device records for the periods—1 July to 31 December 2012—Australian	
Crime Commission and Australian Federal Police for the period 1 July to 31 December	
2011—Victoria Police for the period 1 July 2011 to 30 June 2012	14 May
Sydney Airport Demand Management Act—Quarterly reports on movement cap for	14 Way
Sydney airport—	
2012—1 October to 31 December	6 Feb
2013—1 January to 31 March	
Sydney Harbour Federation Trust—Reports—2011-12	
Erratum	
Telecommunications Act 1997—Funding of consumer representation grants program to	
telecommunications—Reports for—2011-12	18 Mar
Tiwi Land Council—Reports—2011-12	
Tobacco Advertising Prohibition Act 1992—Reports under section 34A—2012	
Torres Strait Protected Zone Joint Authority-Reports-2009-10	
Treaties—	
Bilateral—	
Text, together with national interest analysis—	
Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the	
Oriental Republic of Uruguay on the exchange of information with respect to	
taxes (Montevideo, 10 December 2012)	18 Jun

Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the United Arab Emirates on cooperation in the peaceful uses of nuclear energy	
(Abu Dhabi, 31 July 2012)	
Text, together with national interest analysis and annexure—	12 1,141
Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the	
Kingdom of Belgium relating to air services (Canberra, 23 November 2012)	
Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the	
Republic of Indonesia relating to air services (Canberra, 7 February 2013)	14 Mav
Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the	
Solomon Islands relating to air services (Canberra, 21 August 2012)	
Text, together with national interest analysis and annexures—	
Agreement between the Government of Australia and the Government of the	
Republic of the Philippines relating to air services (Canberra, 24 October	
2012)	
List of multilateral treaties under negotiation, consideration or review by the Australian	
Government as at—April 2013	14 Mav
Multilateral—	
Text, together with national interest analysis—	
Agreement on the establishment of the Global Green Growth Institute (Rio de	
Janeiro, 20 June 2012)	12 Mar
Amendments, adopted at Bangkok on 14 March 2013, to appendices I and II of	
the Convention on International Trade in Endangered Species of Wild Fauna	
and Flora	14 May
Asia-Pacific Regional Convention on Recognition of Qualifications in Higher	2
Education (Tokyo, 26 November 2011)	14 May
Food Assistance Convention (London, 25 April 2012)	
International Labour Organization Convention No. 129: Convention concerning	•
labour inspection in agriculture (Geneva, 25 June 1969)	12 Mar
International Labour Organization Convention No. 138: Convention concerning	
minimum age for admission to employment (Geneva, 26 June 1973)	12 Mar
Text, together with national interest analysis and annexures—	
Agreement on port State measures to prevent, deter and eliminate illegal,	
unreported and unregulated fishing (Rome, 22 November 2009)	18 Jun
United Nations—Convention on the Rights of the Child—Consideration of reports	
submitted by States parties—Concluding observations: Australia—Sixtieth session, 29	
May to 15 June 2012	
War Crimes Act 1945-Reports on the operation of the Act-2011-12	29 May
Wreck Bay Aboriginal Community Council—Reports—2011-12	13 Mar

# **MEMBERS' ATTENDANCE**

Total number of sittings from 5 Feb to 27 Jun: **33** 

<b>C</b> ::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::::	<u><u> </u></u>	<b>C</b> ::::	<b>C</b> ://:
Sittings Member Attended	Sittings Member Attended	Sittings Member Attended	Sittings Member Attended
Abbott, A J 33	Ferguson, L D T 33	Macfarlane, I E 33	Saffin, J A33
Adams, D G H 32	Ferguson, M J33	Macklin, J L 33	Schultz, A J23
Albanese, A N 33	Fitzgibbon, J A33	Marino, N B 33	Scott, B C33
Alexander, J G 30	Fletcher, P W33	Markus, L E 33	Secker, P D32
Andrews, K J 33	Forrest, J A22	Marles, R D 33	Shorten, W R32
Andrews, K L 33	Frydenberg, J A33	Matheson, R G 33	Sidebottom, P S33
		McClelland, R B 33	Simpkins, L X L33
Baldwin, R C 33	Gambaro, T33	McCormack, M 33	Slipper, P N33
Bandt, A P 33	Garrett, P R33	Melham, D 33	Smith, A D H33
Billson, B F 33	Gash, J32	Mirabella, S31	Smith, S F31
Bird, S L 33	Georganas, S33	Mitchell, R G 33	Smyth, L M33
Bishop, B K 33	Gibbons, S W33	Morrison, S J 32	Snowdon, W E32
Bishop, J I 33	Gillard, J E32	Moylan, J E 33	Somlyay, A M33
Bowen, C E 33	Gray, G33	Murphy, J P 33	Southcott, A J33
Bradbury, D J 33	Grierson, S J33		Stone, S N33
Briggs, J E 33	Griffin, A P33	Neumann, S K 33	Swan, W M33
Broadbent, R E 33	Griggs, N L32	Neville, P C 33	Symon, M S33
Brodtmann, G M 33		Od oby DIM 22	
Buchholz, S A 33	Haase, B W	Oakeshott, R J M. 33	Tehan, D T33
Burke, A E 33	Hall, J G	O'Connor, B P J 33 O'David K D	Thomson, C R33
Burke, A S 32	Hartsuyker, L33	O'Dowd, K D 33 O'Duwar K M 22	Thomson, K J33
Butler, M C 33	Hawke, A G33	O'Dwyer, K M 33 O'Neill, D M 33	Truss, W E33
Byrne, A M 33	Hayes, C P33	O Neill, D M 33 Owens, J A	Tudge, A E33
Champion, N D 33	Hockey, J B33 Hunt, G A33	Owells, J A 35	Turnbull, M B33
Cheeseman, D L 33	Hunt, O A	Parke, M 33	Vamvakinou, M33
Chester, D 33	Husie, E 10	Perrett, G D 33	Van Manen, A J33
Christensen, G R 33	Irons, S J33	Plibersek, T J 33	Vasta, R X33
Ciobo, S M 33	,	Prentice, J 33	vusu, it minist
Clare, J D 29	Jenkins, H A33	Pyne, C M 33	Washer, M J29
Cobb, J K 33	Jensen, D G33		Wilkie, A D33
Collins, J M 29	Jones, E T33	Ramsey, R E 33	Windsor, A H C 33
Combet, G I 27	Jones, S P33	Randall, D J 33	Wyatt, K G33
Coulton, M M 33		Ripoll, B F 32	-
Crean, S F 32	Katter, R C	Rishworth, A L 33	Zappia, A33
Crook, A J 29	Keenan, M F33	Robb, A J 33	
	Kelly, C33	Robert, S R 33	
Danby, D M 33	Kelly, M J29	Rowland, M 33	
D'Ath, Y M 33	King, C F33	Roxon, N L 33	
Dreyfus, M A 33	Laming, A C33	Roy, W B 33	
Dutton, P C 33	Leigh, A K	Rudd, K M 33	
	Leigh, A K	Ruddock, P M 33	
Elliot, M J 33	Livermore, K F 33		
Ellis, K M 33	Lyons, G R		
Emerson, C A 27	Lyons, O K		
Entsch, W G 33			

Members or Ministers may be absent from the House on parliamentary or government business during sittings.